Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.



Bid Evaluation Report

Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

For purchase of

Examination Stationary

Technical Proposals opened on 31st September, 2017 at 12.30 pm in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana in presence of Procurement Committee Members and Representatives of Bidding Firm.

1 | Page

Bun

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	A	4
3	Advertisements	В	5 to 8
4	List of Bidders who purchased	С	9
5	Attendance Sheets	D	10
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	11
7	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	12 to 26
8	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	27

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

INTRODUCTION

The BISE Larkana procures Examination Stationery for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- 1) In all 14 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 11 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals on 21st September, 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana whereas 03 bidders not participated. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached herewith at ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- 5) Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- 6) Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure –H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/- /95 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender No. Description
1.	EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7.	Generator 200 / 210 k.v

 Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017

3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.

4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.

 Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.

 The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

7. This notice can be traced out at our website www.biselrk.edu.pk as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.

 The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.

9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Chanda SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

 The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96, Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).

2. Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals I contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING MATERIAL
2	GENERAL STATIONERY
3	SPORTS MATERIAL
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC.
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
 can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
 the shape of Bank Draft 1 Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.
- Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order /
 Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the
 bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.
- 8. The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بورۇ آف انٹرمیڈیٹ اینڈ کینڈری ایجوکیشن لاڑ کانہ سندھ

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

AND THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPER
. 2017 SRPRA(1) كرول فبر 26(2) كاور (2016 كي تحت استينذرا بذ تك
ستاہ پرات پرورٹ کاموں اسپلائیز کے لیے (خواہش ندانفراوی استفریکٹرز اسپلائر جوانم کیکس ہیل تیکس اور سندھ
یج نیو بورڈ سے ند کورہ کا مول اور سال کی کے لیتے رہنے ؟ ہوں ہے سر بمبر ٹینڈ رمطلوب ہیں۔

ٹینڈرتمبرتصریحات	ثمينة رنمبر
امتحانی اسٹیشنری پر نشنگ میشریل	(1)
جزل اسٹیشنری	(2)
اسپورش ميشريل	(3)
کمپیوٹر ہارڈ ور امسیزی ایکیو پمنٹ وغیرہ	(4)
سافٹ وییز کی بہتری	(5)
فرنیچرآ رقیکز	(6)
200/210 K.V.	(7)

(2) آسمتر اور و محرشرائط كى تلسل تفصيل نينذروستاويزات على درج بالا پروكيورسند وفتر زيرو تخطى سے نيندر فير=/1000 (نا قابل والهي) المكل ويك ذراف الهيآر ذر وينك جالان كي ادا يكي بر2017-09-21

تک حاصل کر تکتے ہیں (3) لیکنیکل اینڈ فناشیسل پروپوژل البحد ہ البحد ہ سربمہر ایک تیسرے نفائے میں وال کر زیرو پیملی سے رفتر BISE الرُكان من موجود مُناف ريكس من 2017-09-21 دو پير 12:00 يج سَك وَالِ د ير يَشِلن كل مرو پوژاز اي روز دو پير 12:30 ينج بدر يا اسك نمائندول جوخوا بمش مند جول سر ما شنه ميسا كه ميني سرم تمين ميس سے

(4) فتانسل پروپوژلا لازی پذسکورین کونڈریٹ کا% 3 نیصد کا ہے آموڈر ابینک ڈرافٹ بنام زیرو پختلی اور و تکر مص

و پہان میں چوہ پور مرکاری جات ہیں دیتے ہوئے ہیں جم کے مدان کے بیٹر کر دوجیت درات کی جا کر جے تھی اور ویکر سے جو سے قارمولینچر جو پذر دستاویزات ہیں دیتے ہوئے ہیں جم سے ہوئے کے ساتھ نسکت ہو۔ (5) فغانسل پر دیوٹر کولیکنیکلی کوالیفا کنڈ بڈ زسب کے سامنے جس تاریخ کو کھولے جائیں گے بڈرز کو وقت بتاریخ ا عَلَيْنَا عَلَى مِنَادِي عِلْمَ عَلَى:

(2013 SPPRA(6) كي تحت پروكورمن كي كى يا تمام پيشكشوں كوسليم ا

(ح) آل اوش کو ماری دیب سائد SPRA اور Www.biseirk,edu.pk وید جـ لا www.spprasiudh.org

(8) ويكرشراتك اورضوابط بد فارم يس درج بي اور بدرند برفيندرك برسخد يربدرز بح كرات وقت وسخط

(9) مائے دیکر تنصیلات کے لیئے مظہر علی چند SPOرابط کریں کنتیک نبر 1074-47590 ور 0308-3470299

INF-KRY:3721/17

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

وْ آ ف انفرمیڈ ہے اینڈ سیکنڈری ایجو کیشن لاڑ کا نہ سندھ	يور
NO BISE/STORE/LRK/195 DA	TED 22-08-20
ثبينة رنوش	
راورسندھ رہے نیو بورڈ عمی رہسٹرڈ افراد/ میکیداروں اسیارز ہے درج ڈیل کا موں اسیا تیز کے ا	أتمقيم وسيدقيم
ا 2010 (تريم شده 2013) كرول نبر 26 اور 46(2) كرف سنكل ايج نوالو	ا ایس فی فی آ م ایس فی فی آ م
اری بذ" بیابی د اکوننس برسر بمبر ثینند رمطلوب ہیں ۔	پس کی بنیاد برمعہ
غنة رفيراتهر يحابث	
امتحانی اسیشزی اریشک میسریل	1
جز ل اشيشري	2
اسپورش ميتريل	3
كهيولر بارد ويتزامشيزى اكو يكسف وغيره	4
سالت ويتزكى اولينت	5
فرنجرة ريطز	6
200/210Kv,k,%	7
ے کے لیے آئمز کی تمام تفصیلات اور دیگرشرا تلاثینلار ڈاکوشنس میں درج ہیں، جو کہ دستخط کنندہ 🛚	2005210182
ا بیج موجود رینے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ نمائندوں کی موجودگی شیں ا ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرضانت وستنط کنندو ذیل کے نام برآر و وراج کیک	مولے جائیں سے
سا ہو درج سدہ رہے ہے تی بیشد ہے مساوی درجہ سے وصف سندود ین ہے تا م چرا رو رہ بیل	
الی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تھاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جا کیں گئی جس کی تاریخ "وقت	
ن کو جن کا در کا در کا	
الى لى لى آرا _2010 (ترسم شده 2013) كرستاندرول كتحت كوفى بحى ايك يا تمام	
رنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔	ومنظور المست
المات ww.biseirk.edu.pk في في آراكي ويب سائث	
www.sppras پروتیسی جانگ ہیں۔	
وابد بولی کے فارم میں درج میں اور بولی دہندگان کوائی بولیاں جع کرائے میں شیندرقارم	
	وبرمسلح يرو يخطأ
ا کے برائے میریانی جناب مظمر علی چندایس ایس فی اوے مبر 475901074-475اور	
030 پردابطرقائم کریں۔	08-34702
dis-3	
سیکریٹری	
A STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR	

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

SNAP TAKEN FROM SPPRA WEB SITE f in & Login info@pprasindh.gov.pk Users Online: 0 | Total Visits: 1,448 SINDH PUBLIC # HOME ₫ SPPRA FUBLIC PROCUREMENT M NEWS ® SEND QUERY R SPP ACT 2009 **PROCUREMENT** REGULATORY AUTHORITY GOVERNMENT OF SINDH # SPP RULES **■** NOTIFICATIONS & POLICY LETTERS Upcoming Events SPPRA Notification 2017-2018, Pursuance of power u/s 27 PPRA ACT 2009 Search Tenders List Tender Advertisement Closing Upload Notice BER Date BER's Corrigendum Cor Department & V Date & V No. A V City A V larkana Records per page 50 ▼ Columns ▼ CSV Export Excel Export Files 2147483647 34261 LARKANA Board of 2017-08-25 2017-09- 25-08-Intermediate & 00:00:00 21 2017 23.59.59 Secondary Education

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND / OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S#	BIDDING FIRM	
1.	M/s Paradise Press Pvt. Ltd. Karachi	
2.	M/s Benison Printers Karachi	
3.	M/s New Sana Printers Karachi	
4.	M/s New Ali Printers & Traders Hyderabad	
5.	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad	
6.	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	
7.	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	
8.	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	
9.	M/s AAR Printing Press Hyderabad	
10.	M/s Shafqat Printing Press Sukkur	
11.	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	
12.	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad	
13	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	
14	M/s Trade Link Karachi.	

Attendance Sheet of Bidders who were present on the Tender Opening Day of Technical Bids (Dated 21st September, 2017)

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

STATEMENT SHOWING THE BIDS PURCHASED & SUBMITTED BY VARIOUS
BIDDERS REGARDING PROCUREMENT OF EXAMINATION STATIONARY
BEFORE PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE IN THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
BISE, LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AND OPENED (TECHNICAL PROPOSAL)

SR.		AT 12:30 P.M	
NO.	Name of bidder	Participated or not participated	Signature of company's proprietor or authorized person
1.	M/s Paradise Press Pvt. Ltd. Karachi	0333 235 1546	A
2.	M/s Benison Printers Karachi	0343-2277000	A
3.	M/s New Sana Printers Hyderabad	03327936592	1.0
4.	M/s New Ali Printers & Traders Hyderabad	Not- Passe is part of	
5.	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad	0333 2739414	As.
6.	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	0343379458	mes.
7.	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	03337100638	L 0
8.	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	0333-2735769	N=
9.	M/s AAR Printing Press Hyderabad	Not Paskciputes.	_
10.	M/s Shafqat Printing Press Sukkur	0300-3159561	Que :
11.	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	0300-3182782	Commen
12.	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad	Not Pasticipated	
13.	M/s Scientific Zone Press Karachi	0335-8141287	Maden
14.	M/s Asif Trade Link Karachi	Not- Posticipatel	

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

Category.			DES	CRIPTION			Remarks
	Bidding Firm will be disqualified in case of failure to provide Mandatory Requirement as bellow.						
	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/ NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/ NO.	Qualified/ Disqualified
1	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		, Disqu
	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		alified/
	5	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		6	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		Que
	Firm shou	ld must get 5 YES to qualify (The	procuring Ag	ency will ver	ify the factors as stated herein above)	A	
	Financial Position:						
	SR. No.						
2	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.					Qualified/ Disqualified	
	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.						
	If Firm provided all documents but the figures are not matching with each other YES will not be entertained. Hence the Firm must get YES in all two financial requirements to qualify.						
	Company	profile, comprising of following of	etails:-				
	SR. No.					YES/NO	d/ led
3	1	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					ifie(
	2	2 Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years					Qualified/ Disqualified
	Firm should must get YES in all two requirements to qualify						
4.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.			Qualified			

Evaluation Results of
Technical Proposals is prepared
From the Profiles submitted
By the Bidders.

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

1. M/s Paradise Press Pvt. Ltd. Karachi.

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status	
S. #.	<u> </u>	Yes	No		
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		be	
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		No	ı <u>ĕ</u>	
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	Yes	***	Qualified	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ā	
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes			
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified	
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		na	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		Ø	
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes			
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***		

Qual fied

Mazhar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Sashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

M/s Benison Printers Karachi.

S. #.	Description	Docum	Status	
5. H.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		73
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		ě
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	<u>=</u>
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		Qualified
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		Ü
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	***	lual
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***	G
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes	***	
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

Qualified

Mazkar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Basbir Ahmed Mugheri Professor Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

3. M/s New Sana Printers & Traders Hyderabad.

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		70
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		<u>e</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	Yaes-	No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ð
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm s	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		lual
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		G
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes	-1-	
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

Qualified

Markar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

M/s New Ali Priters & Traders Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Do	Documents attached			
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status		
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates					
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR					
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate					
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Not participated			
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR					
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	1				
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify th	e factors as	stated herein above)			
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.			DATED		
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.		NOTPARTICI	NOT PARTICIPATED		
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years					
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality without be considered and their bids will be rejected.					

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

5. M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad

S. #.	December	Docum	ents attached	Qualified
S. H.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	===	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	***	70
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		lie
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	***	No	ali
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ď
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	***	
Firm s	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes	WRE.	fied
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	***	ual
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		G
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

6. M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur.

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	(1111)	Ф
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	(555)	<u>e</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ð
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	1222	
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		ual
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		G
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes	****	
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

Qualified

Machar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

7. M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
D. H.	ANSPORTS -	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		70
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		<u>e</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	***	ð
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes	***	Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		ual
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		3
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

8. M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad.

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached Status	Ctatus
ð. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	***	70
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		<u>je</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		Ø
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm s	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		fied
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		Qualified
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***	G
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Mmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

9. M/s A.A.R Printing Press Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Doc	Status	
3. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates			
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR			
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Not participated		
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept			
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR			
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted			
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as s	tated herein above)	
7,	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.		Not working	at a d
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.		Not participa	ated
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.			
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years			
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.			

Not participated

Mazhar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

10. M/s Shafquat Printers Sukkur.

	***	Docume	ents attached	ru .
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		О
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		<u>e</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	<u>~</u>
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		Qualified
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		La
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		Q
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes	400	
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did			

Yes

Qualified

Maxhar Ali Charma Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to

por quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

11. M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
D. #.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		Q:
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		Ë
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	17
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		QUALIFIED
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	***	
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		QUALIFIED
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		ΩÒ
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

QUALIFIED

Mazinar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdeu

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

12. M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status	
o. H.	Description	Yes	No	Status	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates				
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR				
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate				
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Not particip	ated	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR				
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted				
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as s	tated herein above)		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.		Netwentisin		
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.		Not particip	ated	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.				
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years				
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.				

Not participated

Machar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

13. M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
.J. #.	THE STATE OF THE S	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		_
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		出
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		正
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	\exists
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		QUALIFIED
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		Ø
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		QUALIFIED
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		AL
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		2
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

QUALIFIED

Marhar All-Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Beshir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Segree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

14. M/s Trade Link Karachi

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
O. W.	Description	Yes	No	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates			
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR			pe
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate			t
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept			Not Participated
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR			art
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted			ш
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.			Not Participated
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.)arti
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.			t e
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with gompletion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years			ž
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.			

Not Participated

Maxhar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s Paradise Press Pvt. Ltd. Karachi	Qualified
2	M/s Benison Printers Karachi	Qualified
3	M/s New Sana Printers Karachi	Qualified
4	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad	Qualified
5	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	Qualified
6	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	Qualified
7	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	Qualified
8	M/s Shafqat Printing Press Sukkur	Qualified
9	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	Qualified
10	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	Qualified
11	M/s AAR Printing Press Hyderabad	Not Participated
12	M/s New Ali Printers & Traders Hyderabad	Not Participated
13	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad	Not Participated
14	M/s Trade Link Karachi.	Not Participated

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the **Financial Proposals** of qualified Bidders from Sr. No. 01 to 10 & Sr. No. 11 to 14 are Not Participated

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

1. Name of Procuring Agency

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

2. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

3. Tender Description/Name of work/item:

EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL

4. Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

ii. Roznama Jurat

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

6. Total Bid documents sold

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

(Urdu) (Urdu) dated 26-08-2017 dated 26-08-2017

14

7. Total Bids Received

10

8. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

9. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 10

10. Bid(s) Not participated

11. Bid Opening Date

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017

and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

12. Bid Evaluation Report

Each Tender's Report attached from next page.

Member / Secretary

Store Purchase Officer

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Govt. Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah **Audit Officer**

Member

Ahmed Khan Shhutto

Secretary Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROP OSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF EXAMINATION STATIONARY/

PRINTING MATERIAL FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

5.#	Item Name	M/s Paradise	M/s Benison	M/s New Sana	M/s Shan Printing	M/s Fine Paper	M/s New Indus	M/s Flying Traders	M/s Shafqat Printing	M/s Tijarati Press	M/s Scientific	Winner
1.	Absentees Reports size 6"x8" one side printed in pad form each containing 100 white flying papers 80 grams (as per specimen) or equivalent	N/Q	200 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	210 Per pad	195 Per pad	N/Q	190 Per pad	201 Per pad	195 Per pad	M/s Shafqat Printing
2.	Answer Scripts 28 pages. White Rose flying paper 55 grams 28 pages untrimmed size 9x11½ Trimmed size 8.6x10.7, tearing strength printing and rolling in black color & over locked stitched 1 page of front with Serial No. automatic numbering machine duly spanned in red color and each bundle containing two hundred copies / or equivalent	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	9.90 Each copy	9.90 Each copy	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	M/s New Indus & M/s Flying Traders
3.	Answer Scripts 16 Pages. White Rose Flying paper 55 grams 16pages untrimmed size 9x11½ Trimmed size 8.6x10.7, tearing strength printing and rolling in black color & over locked stitched 1 page of front with Serial No. automatic numbering machine duly spanned in red color and each bundle containing two hundred copies / or equivalent	7 Each copy	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	7.25 Each copy	N/Q	8 Each copy	N/Q	8 Each copy	M/s Paradise
4.	Award Sheets (Manual) size 8x13 imported paper 80 grams (as per specimen)	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	320 Per pad	310 Per pad	N/Q	300 Per pad	303 Per pad	N/Q	M/s Shafqat Printing

5.#	Item Name	M/s Paradise	M/s Benison	M/s New Sana	M/s Shan Printing	M/s Fine Paper	M/s New Indus	M/s Flying Traders	M/s Shafqat Printing	M/s Tijarati Press	M/s Scientific	Winner
5.	Award Sheet (Computerized) size 10x15 80 grams (as per specimen)	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	3.50 Each	360 Per pad	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	4 Each	M/s Fine Paper
6.	Computerized Examination Slips for HSC size 8x13 imported paper 80 grams (as per specimen)	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	3.50 Each	3.60 each	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
7.	Computerized Examination Slips SSC size 8x13 imported paper 80 grams (as per specimen)	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	3.50 Each	3.60 Each	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	4.20 Each	M/s Fine Paper
8.	Envelops 70 grams craft paper No.1 size 11"x15" one side printed with Board's	N/Q	N/Q	9 Each	N/Q	9.50 Each	9.20 Each	N/Q	10 Each	10 Each	N/Q	M/s New Sana
9.	Envelops 70 grams craft paper No.1 size 11"x5" one side printed with Board's	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	4.50 Each	4.25 Each	N/Q	5 Each	6 Each	12 Each	M/s New Sana
10.	Envelops 70 grams craft paper No.1 size 9"x4" one side printed with Board's	N/Q	N/Q	3 Each	N/Q	3.50 Each	3.10 Each	N/Q	4 Each	3 Each	9 Each	M/s New Sana & M/s Tijarati Press
11.	Invigilators Report size 6"x8" one side printed in pad form each containing 100 white flying papers 68 grams (as per specimen) or equivalent	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	155 Per pad	160 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	150 Per pad	1600 Per pad	M/s Tijarati Press
12.	Absentees Reports size 6"x8" one side printed in pad form each containing 100 white flying papers 80 grams (as per specimen) or equivalent	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	190 Per pad	195 Per pad	N/Q	198 Per pad	N/Q	250 Per pad	M/s Fine Paper
13.	Plastic Bags (07 colors) for codification purpose size 15"x11" one side printed (as per specimen) or equivalent	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	22.50 Each	22.50 Each	N/Q	25 Each	22 Each	13 Each	M/s Scientific
14.	Signature Sheet size 8"x13" white flying paper 70 grams in book form containing 100 forms each (as per specimen) or equivalent	N/Q	240 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	245 Per pad	245 Per pad	N/Q	300 Per pad	N/Q	600 Per pad	M/s Benison

.

S.#	Item Name	M/s Paradise	M/s Benison	M/s New Sana	M/s Shan Printing	M/s Fine Paper	M/s New Indus	M/s Flying Traders	M/s Shafqat Printing	M/s Tijarati Press	M/s Scientific	Winner
15.	Supplements for Practical white flying paper 55 grams containing 04 pages size 9"x11%" printing and rolling in black color duly numbered with automatic machine each bundle containing 1000 supplements duly tied with plastic ribbon (as per specimen) / or equivalent	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	1.96 Each	1.98 Each	1.99 Each	N/Q	N/Q	1.97 Each	N/Q	M/s Shan Printing
16.	Enrolment Form SSC-I (Science) 90 Gram imported Indonesia or equivalent	N/Q	3.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	3.60 Each	N/Q	4 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
17.	Examination Form SSC-I General 90 Gram imported Indonesia or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	3.60 Each	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
18.	Examination Form SSC-II (Science) 90 Gram imported Indonesia or equivalent	N/Q	3.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	3.60 Each	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
19.	Examination Form SSC-II (General) 90 Gram imported Indonesia or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	3.60 Each	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
20.	Indent Proforma 80 Gram	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	350 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	320 Per pad	300 Per pad	N/Q	M/s Tijarati Press
21.	Center Bill Proforma 80 Gram	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	350 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	320 Per pad	300 Per pad	N/Q	M/s Tijarati Press
22.	Press Copy 80 Gram	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	350 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	320 Per pad	300 Per pad	N/Q	M/s Tijarati Press
23.	Office Copy 80 Gram	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	350 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	300 Per pad	N/Q	M/s Tijarati Press
24.	Photostat Paper (Legal) 8.5"x14" 80 Grams	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	1450 Per Ream	N/Q	1310 Per Ream	N/Q	N/Q	1399 Per Ream	M/s Flying Traders
25.	Photostat Paper A4 size 80 Grams.	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	855 Ream	860 Ream	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	850 Ream	N/Q	M/s Tijarati Press
26.	Fees Statement size 8"x13" white flying paper 70 grams in book form containing 100 forms each (as per specimen) or equivalent	N/Q	N/Q	300 Per pad	320 Per pad	320 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	320 Per pad	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
27.	Examination Form HSC I P.M 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	3.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
28.	Examination Form HSC-I P.E 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	3.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
29.	Examination Form HSC-I (Commerce) 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper

14 M

١.,

S.#	Item Name	M/s Paradise	M/s Benison	M/s New Sana	M/s Shan Printing	M/s Fine Paper	M/s New Indus	M/s Flying Traders	M/s Shafqat Printing	M/s Tijarati Press	M/s Scientific	Winner
30.	Examination Form HSC-I (Humanities Private) 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
31.	Examination Form HSC I (Humanities Private Regular) 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
32.	Examination Form HSC-II P.M 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	3.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
33.	Examination Form HSC II P.E 90 Gram (imported Indonesia)	N/Q	3.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Benison
34.	Examination Form HSC -II (Humanities Regular) 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
35.	Examination Form HSC-II (Humanities Private) 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	4 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
36.	Examination Form HSC-II (Commerce) 90 Gram (imported Indonesia) or equivalent	N/Q	4.50 Each	N/Q	N/Q	3.55 Each	N/Q	N/Q	60 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
37.	Eligibility Certificates 90 Gram	N/Q	N/Q	500 Per book	N/Q	525 Per book	N/Q	N/Q	600 Per Book	516 Per Book	N/Q	M/s New Sana
38.	Ledger Paper A-3 80 gram each box containing 5 reams and each ream containing 500 sheets (as per specimen).	N/Q	N/Q	16500 Per box	N/Q	16550 Per box	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	M/s New Sana

Therefore in view of the above financial evaluation result the category wise bid winners may be issued supply order subject to intimated the same to

the SPPRA in accordance with the rules.

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR EXAMINATION STATIONARY

S. NO.	Bidding Firm Name	Item serial number for which the bidder submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical
1.	M/s Paradise Press Pvt. Ltd. Karachi	3
2.	M/s Benison Printers Karachi	14,16,18,27, 28,32 & 33
3.	M/s New Sana Printers Karachi	8 to 10, 26, 37 & 38
4.	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad	15
5.	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	5,6,7,12,17,19,29,30,31,34,35 & 36
6.	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	2
7.	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	2 & 24
8.	M/s Shafqat Printing Press Sukkur	1 & 4
9.	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	10,11,20,21,22,23 & 25
10.	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	13

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree Gollege Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand-Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.



Bid Evaluation Report

Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

For purchase of

General Stationary

Technical Proposals opened on 21st September, 2017 at 12.30 pm in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana in presence of Procurement Committee Members and Representatives of Bidding Firm.

Page 1

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	A	4
3	Advertisements	В	5 to 8
4	List of Bidders who purchased	С	9
5	Attendance Sheets	D	10
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	11
7	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	12 to 25
8	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	26

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

INTRODUCTION

The BISE Larkana procures General Stationary for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- 1) In all 12 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 03 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals on 21st September, 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana whereas 07 bidders not participated. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached herewith at ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure –H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/- 195 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender No. Description
1.	EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7	Generator 200 / 210 k.v

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned. BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.
- 4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.
- 5. Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- This notice can be traced out at our website <u>www.biselrk.edu.pk</u> as well as PPRA website <u>www.spprasindh.org.pk</u>.
- 8. The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

AHMED KHAN CHHUTTO

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

- The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96, Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).
- Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals 1 contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING MATERIAL
2	GENERAL STATIONERY
3	SPORTS MATERIAL
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC.
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
 can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
 the shape of Bank Draft 1 Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.
- Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order I
 Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the
 bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.
- The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بورۋ آ ف انٹرمیڈیٹ اینڈ سیکنڈری ایجو کیشن لاڑ کا نہ سند مص

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

سيندر لواش ومواهدة والمواهدة	THE RESERVE OF THE PARTY OF THE
ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے رول قبر 26اور (2) 46کے تھے۔ اسٹینڈ رڈ بڈگگ ائیز کے لیے (خواہشمنداففرادی/ سنٹر کیٹرز/ سپلائر جواکم لیس ہیل کیک اور سندھ سپلائی کے لیئے رجند ڈ ہوں ہے سربمبر فینڈ رمطلوب ہیں۔	وستاويزات يردرن كاسول إسيا
نيند رتمبرتصر يحات	ثينة رنمبر
امتحانی اسٹیشنری پر نشنگ میشریل	(1)
جزل اسٹیشنری	(2)
اسپورش میٹریل	(3)
کمپیوٹر ہارڈ ور امسیزی ایکیو پہنٹ وغیرہ	(4)
سافٹ وییز کی بہتری	(5)
فرنیچرآ رنگیلز	(6)

(2) آسمتر اور و تکرشرا لکد کی مکسل تنصیل نیندُروستاویزات میں درج بالا پردکیورسند وفتر زیروسخطی سے نیندُر قیس=/1000 (نا تابل والهی) بھکل وینک ڈرافٹ/ بہارڈر وینک میالان کی ادائیگی پر2017-09-21

200/210 K.V.Z

سی حاصل کر سکتے ہیں کلے حاصل کر سکتے ہیں (3) ٹیکٹیکل اینڈ فناشیسل پروپوژل البحد ہ البحد ہ سربمبر ایک تیسرے نفانے میں ڈال کر زیر پیشلیکل پروپوژلز BISE لاڑکانہ میں موجود ٹینڈ ریٹس میں2017-09-21 دو پہر12:00 ہے تک ڈال دیں پیشلیکل پروپوژلز ای روز دو پہر30: بڑے ہیچ پڈٹریا اسکے نمائندول جو خوابش مند ہوں سے سامنے ہیسا کر کمیٹی سے آئین میں ہے

(4) فٹانسیل پروپوژلز لازی پذسیکوریٹ کوئٹر ریٹ کا% 3 فیصد کا ہے آوڈ راہینک ڈرافٹ بنام زیر تخطی اور ویکر جھے

رہے کا رسولینی ہویڈ دستاویزات ہیں دیتے ہوئے ہیں جرے ہوئے کے ساتھ شبلک ہو۔ جو کے فارسولینی ہو یو اور مستاویزات ہیں دیتے ہوئے ہیں جرے ہوئے کے ساتھ شبلک ہو۔ (5) ڈنائسیل پر دیو اور مسلمین کوالیفا کڈیڈ زمپ کے سامنے جس تاریخ کو کھولے جانمیں کے بڈرز کو وقت ، تاریخ اور جَلَيْ الله عَلَى بَنَادِي عِلْمَ لَكُنَا

عدد مادی بات می از میم 2011 (ترمیم 2013) کے تحت پردیورمنٹ کمیٹی کی یا تمام پیشکشوں کو تسلیم ام

www.spprasludh.org.p

(8) ويكرشراتك اورضوابط بدفارم على ورج بي اور بدرند برفيندرك برصلى يربدرز بح كرات وقت وستخط ك

6- المرات على المنظم على جند SPO مابط كريس كنظيت نبر 1074-47590 واور

0308-3470299

(7)

INF-KRY:3721/17

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

	بوردْ آ ف انفرمیڈ ہے اینڈ سیکتڈری ایجو کیش لاڑ کا نہ سندھ
D 22-08-2	
	ثنينة رتوش
ألمرتيل اسيلز	ز تیک اور سندھ رہے نیو بور ہی رجس و افراد الفیکیداروں اسلائز ہے درج ذیل کا موں اسلائے
3,3,72	ی آراے2010 (تربیم شدہ 2013) مگرول نبر 26 اور 46 (2) کے تعب سنگل التی
	رمعياري بذكك واكونش يسريمبرتينة رمطلوب بين _
فينذرنبر	ا نینڈ رقبراتسر یعات
	امتحانی اسیشری/ پرهنگ میشریل
2	برزل اسٹیشنری
3	اليورش يمغريل
-	كمپيوز بارة وية المشيزى اكويكست وغيره
	سالات ويتزكى ذولينت
•	فرنجر آرفكاز
7	200/210Kv&Z
וטעלט	مالیاتی تنجاد ریز ملیحد و ملیحد و سربمهر کر کے ایک تیسر سے لفائے میں رکھ کرد حداد کشند و قریل سے وف ندر کئے ہوئے نمینڈ ربکس میں 2017-09-21 و دپیر 12 بیچ تک ڈال دیے جا کیمی '
رای لا ژکار ہرساڑھے لیے جا کیر یاتی تنجاویز نٹ کی صور	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس ہیں 2017-09-21 وہ پیر 12 ہیج تک ڈال و بے جا کیں ؟ 2 11 ہیچہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی آخمرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج ں گے۔ پڑکے ساتھو درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرضائت وستخط کنندوڈیل کے نام بہ آر رہت میں نسلک ہونا اور ہوئی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں ورج تمام دیگر شرائلا ہوری کی جاتی جا ہم ہی آ
رای اد ژکا: برساڑھے ہے جا کیر پاتی تنجاوی: نے کی صور ٹیکی طور رکا	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-09-21 دو پیر 12 ہیج تک ڈال دیے جا گیں ؟ یہ 12 ہیچہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کے آخر ائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج ں گے۔ پڑے ساتھ درج شدور آم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرضانت و سخط کنندوڈ بل کے نام پر آر رہت میں شسکک ہونا در ہوئی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جاتی جا تمیں۔ گوالیفائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاوع سب کے سامنے تھوئی جا تمیں گی جس کی جا
رای او از کا جرسا ترسطے پیاتی شجاوی نیش می صور نیکی طور پرکا نیام کی اطلا	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس ہیں 2017-09-21 دو پیر 12 بیجے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں ؟ پر 21 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائزڈ نمائندول کی موج پر کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرمٹنانت دستخط کنندوڈیل کے نام پر آ رہت میں نسلک ہونا اور ہوئی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جاتی جا تمیس کہ کوالیفائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سب سے ساسنے بھوئی جا تمیس گی جس کی تا ارع پایٹلی ہوئی دہندگان کودیوی جائے گی۔
رای او ژکاد برساڑ سے بیاتی تنباویز نیشی طور پرکا ننام کی اطلا کیورمنٹ کی	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-09-20 دو پیر 12 بیجے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں ؟ اے 12 بیچے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کآ تھرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج اس سے۔ پڑے کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرمشانت وستخدا کنندہ ڈیل کے نام پر آ ر رہت میں نسلک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائد پوری کی جاتی جا ہمیں ۔ لوالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاوی سب کے ساسنے تھولی جا تھیں گی جس کی تا ہ لاع بشگلی بولی دہندگان کودیدی جائے گی۔
ل ای ال از کا د برساڑھے پیاتی خیاوی نیسی طور پرکا نتام کی اطلا تنام کی اطلا میسور پاکسی میسور پاکسی	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ربکس میں 2017-09-20 دہ پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں ج ہے 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کآ خمر ائز ڈ نمائندوں کی موج ہے کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرضانت و سختاکنندو ذیل کے نام پر آ ر رت میں نسلک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج تمام دیکر شرائلا بوری کی جاتی جا آبیں ، گوالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سب کے ساسنے کھولی جا تھیں گی جس کی تا ، ارع بینیکی بولی دہندگان کودیدی جائے گی۔ لین الیس پی لی آ را سے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے متعلقہ رول سے تحت کوئی بھی ستر وکرنے کا جس محفوظ دار کھتی ہے۔
بای ای ان تا کاد بهرساز سے پیاتی تنجاوی نیکی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا بچورمنٹ کیورمنٹ کیورمنٹ کیورمنٹ سام کی اطلا	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہیج تک ڈال دیے جا کیں ج ہے 12 ہیچ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آخر ائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج ہے کے ساتھ درج شدور آم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرضانت و سخط کنندوڈ بل کے نام پہ آر رہت میں نسکت ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط پوری کی جاتی جاتی ہیں اوالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاوج سب کے سامنے تھولی جا تھیں گی جس کی تا راع بیٹنی پولی دہندگان کو بیری جائے گی۔ کیٹنی ایس پی پی آر راے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے متعلقہ رول سے تحت کوئی بھی ستر وکرنے کا حق محفوظ دار کھی آر اے کی وہندگان کو بارے کی ہو
بای ای او ترکاه بهرساز سط پیاتی تنجاوی: نیشی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا بهورست محصور پام سام کی طلا محارمت محارمی مارکا محارمی مارکا مارکا محارمی مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا مارکا ماکا ما	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں ج ہے 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آخر ائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج ہیں گئے۔ ہیں شملک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشش میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط بوری کی جاتی جا آئی اوالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاوج سب کے سامنے تھولی جا تھیں گی جس کی جاتی بارع چینگی بولی دہندگان کو بیری جائے گی۔ کیٹنی ایس بی بی آز را ہے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت کوئی بھی ستر وکرنے کا حق محفوظ کار کھی ہے۔ ویب سائٹ کا سی بی بی آر را ہے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت کوئی بھی ویب سائٹ کا بی بی آر را ہے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت کوئی بھی ویب سائٹ کا بیس بی بی آر را ہے 2010 کے سائٹی بیس
ب ای ان از کاد بهر ساز سے یاتی تنجاویز نشکی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا کیورمنت کیورمنت کیورمنت کیورمنت کیورمنت کیورمنت کیورمنت کیرم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم ک کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم ک کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کیارم کی ای م کی ان الم کی ای ان کی ای ای ا کی ای	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں جا ہے۔ 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کآ خمرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج برس کے۔ 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کآ خمرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج برس کے۔ برت میں نسلک ہونا اور ہوئی کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرمٹانت و سختا کنندوڈ بل کے نام ہر آ رہا ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی
ب ای ان از کاد بهر ساڈ سے بیاتی حجا کیر نئے کی صور نئے طلا تنام کی اطلا کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمش کیودمشت کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم ک کیودم کیودم کیودم کودم کیودم کودم کودم کودم کودم کودم کودم کودم ک	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں جا ہے۔ 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج بی کے موجود درج شدور تی کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگان یا تک سے تام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ میں نہ سکت ہونا اور ہوئی کے ڈاکومنٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جائی جا ہم ہیں اور تا میں اور بوئی جائی جا کہ ہم گئی جس کی تا اور پوئی جائی ہوئی ہوئی جس کی تا مین اور ہوئی جس کی تا رہنا تھا کہ وہندگان ہوئی ہوئی جس کی تا رہنے تھا ہو دیکر نہ تو وہندگان ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی
ب ای ان از کاد بهر ساڈ سے بیاتی حجا کیر نئے کی صور نئے طلا تنام کی اطلا کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمشت کیودمش کیودمشت کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودمش کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم کیودم ک کیودم کیودم کیودم کودم کیودم کودم کودم کودم کودم کودم کودم کودم ک	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں جا ہے۔ 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج بی کے موجود درج شدور تی کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگان یا تک سے تام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ میں نہ سکت ہونا اور ہوئی کے ڈاکومنٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جائی جا ہم ہیں اور تا میں اور بوئی جائی جا کہ ہم گئی جس کی تا اور پوئی جائی ہوئی ہوئی جس کی تا مین اور ہوئی جس کی تا رہنا تھا کہ وہندگان ہوئی ہوئی جس کی تا رہنے تھا ہو دیکر نہ تو وہندگان ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی
بای ان از کان بهرساؤسے پیاتی تنجاوی نیکی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا بیودست کیودست کیودست میاری میاری میاری میران بیونسط میران میران بیونسط میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میرا می می ا می می ا می ای ا می ای ا می ا م	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس بھی 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں جو جا کیں جو جا کیں جو جا کیں جو جا کی ہوج ہوں کی موج ہوں درج شدہ درج سے تک موج بھی جس کی جا میں ہوتے ہوئے ہوئے ہوئے ہوئے ہوئے ہوئے ہوئے ہوئ
بای ان از کان بهرساؤسے پیاتی تنجاوی نیکی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا بیودست کیودست کیودست میاری میاری میاری میران بیونسط میران میران بیونسط میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میرا می می ا می می ا می ای ا می ای ا می ا م	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا کیں جا ہے۔ 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج بی کے موجود درج شدور تی کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگان یا تک سے تام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ وہندگائندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہنا تھ میں نہ سکت ہونا اور ہوئی کے ڈاکومنٹس میں درج تمام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جائی جا ہم ہیں اور تا میں اور بوئی جائی جا کہ ہم گئی جس کی تا اور پوئی جائی ہوئی ہوئی جس کی تا مین اور ہوئی جس کی تا رہنا تھا کہ وہندگان ہوئی ہوئی جس کی تا رہنے تھا ہو دیکر نہ تو وہندگان ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی
بای ان از کان بهرساؤسے پیاتی تنجاوی نیکی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا بیودست کیودست کیودست میاری میاری میاری میران بیونسط میران میران بیونسط میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میران میرا می می ا می می ا می ای ا می ای ا می ا م	ندر کے ہوئے نینذ ریکس میں 2017-90-21 دو پر 12 بج تک ڈال دیے جا کیں جا ہے۔ 12 بے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج بی کے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کی تحرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موج بی کے ما تھو درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخانت و شخط کنندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہی ہے۔ بر کے ساتھو درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخانت و شخط کنندو ڈیل کے نام ہم آ رہی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہو
بای ای او گاہ کا دیا ہے جا گیر بیاتی تنجا و یہ نیکی طور پرکا تنام کی اطلا کیودست کیودست میشاری مال ماری رفتام شراک رفتام شراک	ندر کے ہوئے نینڈ ریس میں 2017-90-21 دو پیر 12 ہے تک ڈال دیے جا گئی جو جو سے ایس کے استرور کی ہوج ہے۔ 12 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کے آخر ائز ڈ ٹمائندول کی موج ہوں گئی ہوج ہوں ہوندگان یا ان کے آخر ائز ڈ ٹمائندول کی موج ہوں گئی ہوئی ہوندگاندوڈ بل کے نام ہم آ رہنے ہونا ہوری خواہان ہوری کی جائی ہا ہات ہوں ہوندگان ہوری کی جائی ہا ہاتی ہوں ہونے ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوری کی جائی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی ہو

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

	info@p	prasindh	gov.pk		Users	Online: 0	Total Vis	its: 1,448			f in	Lag	in	
	PROC REGU	H PUBL CUREME LATORY	NT AUTHORITY		● HOME	1 5277	LA.	₩ PUBLIC!	PROCUE	EMENT E		9 SEND QUERY	2 SPP A	
ing Events	SPFRA	Notification 20	17-2018, Pursuance (ol power uts 27 PP	RA ACT 2009	us i suites	enders Lis							
							lenner							
PPRAID	Serial No. a Y	City & *	Department A V	Advertisement Date & Y	Closing Date A Y	Upload Date A *	Notice ±	BER Date	BERs ±	Corrigendum Date A ¥	Corrigendums ±	Corrigendum 2 Date & ¥	Corrigendum 2 &	Cornig 3 Date
	Habita mana	City a *	Department ▲ ▼								(C)	-		
	No. a T	briara	Department & V	Date & T	Date A V	Date A V					(C)	-		

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND / OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S#	BIDDING FIRM
1.	M/s Benison Printers Karachi
2.	M/s MPT Multi Trading Pvt. (Ltd.) Hyderabad
3.	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur
4.	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur
5.	M/s AAR Printing Press Hyderabad
6.	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad
8.	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur
9.	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad
10.	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi
11.	M/s Asif Trade Link Karachi
12.	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chang Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhuttol Secretary/Convenor

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

STATEMENT SHOWING THE BIDS PURCHASED & SUBMITTED BY VARIOUS BIDDERS REGARDING PROCUREMENT OF GENERAL STATIONARY BEFORE PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE IN THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY BISE, LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AND OPENED (TECHNICAL PROPOSAL) AT 12:30 P.M.

SR. NO.	Name of bidder	Participated or not participated	Signature of company's proprietor or authorized person
1.	M/s Benison Printers Karachi	Not Pashapaty	
2.	M/s MPT Multi Trading Point Hyderabad	0300-3426311	- Byt Zet .
3.	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	03433794583	mals.
4.	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	Not Pasticipal of	
5.	M/s AAR Printing Press Hyderabad	Not Pastrui Pet)
6.	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	Pastrupt.	p -
7.	M/s Shafqat Printing Press Sukkur	0300-3159561	Bung:
8.	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	Not pashipated	
9.	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad	0344-3540499	atal
10.	Mr. Scientific Zone Karachi	0335-8141292	Nolin
11.	M/s Asif Trade Link Karachi	Not Pastuped	
12.	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad	Not Pastured	2 —

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

ategory	DESCR	IPTION					Remarks
	Bidding	g Firm will be disqualified in case o	f failure to prov	vide Ma	indatory Requirement as bellow	v.	
	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	ified
1	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		Jisqua
1	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Qualified/ Disqualified
	5 Active Tax Payer Status on FBR 6 Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted			Qualif			
	Firm sh	nould must get 5 YES to qualify (The	e procuring Age	ency wil	Il verify the factors as stated he	rein above)	1
	Financi	ial Position:					
	SR. REQUIREMENT YES/NO.						
2	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.						
	2	The firm should provide Annual	Income Tax Re	turns fo	or last five years.		
	If Firm provided all documents but the figures are not matching with each other YES will not be entertained. Hence the Firm must get YES in all two financial requirements to qualify.						
	Compa	ny profile, comprising of following	details:-				
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO	Qualified/ Disqualified
3	1	Details of Company/Firm Profile	à.				alifi
	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years						Qui
	Firm sh	ould must get YES in all two requir	ements to qua	lify			
	Firm should must get YES in all two requirements to qualify Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.						Qualified

Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals is prepared From the Profiles submitted By the Bidders

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

1. M/s Benison Printers Karachi

S. #.	Description	Documents attached	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	Not participa	ated
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stated herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Not participa	nted
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.		
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to goor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.		

Not participated

Marhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

M/s MPT Multi Trading Pvt. (Ltd.) Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Docum	nents attached	Status
		Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	****	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	****	Q
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	****	<u>e</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	****	õ
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	****	
	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ted herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	****	On
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	****	
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes	****	
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.		No	

Qualified

Machar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mc Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

3. M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Docus	nents attached	Status
O. H.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	****	D
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	****	fie
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		õ
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify t		ted herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	****	Que
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	****	
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

Qualified

Maznar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Charld Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chautto Secretary Convenor

4. M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Documents attached Status				
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	-				
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR					
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	NOT PARTICIPATED				
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept					
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR					
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	-				
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stated herein above)				
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	NOT PARTICIPATED				
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.					
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years					
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.					

Not participated

Maxhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bastir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto r Secretary/Convenor 5. M/s A.A.R Printing Press Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Documents attached	Status			
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates					
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR					
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	NOT DID TO				
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	NOT PARTICII	PATED			
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR					
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted					
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify	the factors as stated herein above)				
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIE from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents		A TED			
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	NOT PARTICIE	ATED			
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years					
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected					

Notparticipate

Maxhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

M Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto_ Secretary/Convenor 6. M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Docun	Status	
D. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	***	D
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***	fie
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ø
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ted herein above)	
7,	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	***	On
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***	
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to noor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

Qualified

Mazsar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member

yed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer

Member

Ahmed Khan Chhatto Secretary Convenor 7. M/s Shafquat Printers Sukkur

S. #. Description		Docum	Status	
J. #.		Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	***	D
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		fie
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	****	No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	444	ŏ
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes	***	Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	***	DO
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

QUALIFIED

Machar Ali Charina Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto-Secretary Convenor 8. M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Documents attached	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	NOT DADELO	D. I. MIND
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	NOT PARTICI	PATED
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will ver	ify the factors as stated herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be a least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMAR from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. Nany other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	NOT PARTICI	PATED
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last fiv years.	e NOT TARRITO	INILD
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along w completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who do not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be reject	lid to	

Not participated

Mizhak Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

9. M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Docum	Documents attached	
.5. #·	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	100	ಶ್
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***	Įį
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	***	No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	7222	õ
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	***	
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will v	verify the factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should prove Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMM. from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales and Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of relevant period. Because no marks will be given on surjunk documents	ride ARIES r. No e Yes Tax un-	***	Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last years.	five Yes	***	On:
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 ye	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected dipoor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	ue to Yes	***	

Qualified

Maxher Ali-Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chiutto Secretary Convenor

10. M/s Scientific Zone Karachi

S. #.	Description	Docur	Status	
5. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	-
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	***	e c
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***	Ŧ.
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	ali
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		Qualified
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	***	
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify th	e factors as sta	ted herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes	***	Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	***	Ons
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

Qualified

Machar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

11. M/s Trade Link Karachi

S. #.	Description	Documents attached	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	NOT PARTICI	PATED
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	NOTTARTIES	IAILD
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify	the factors as stated herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIE from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	ES O	PATED
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.		
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	h	
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected		

Not participated

Mazhar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhatto Secretary Convenor

12. M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Documents attached	Status			
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates					
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	NOT PARTICIPATED				
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate					
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	NOT PARTICIPATED				
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR					
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted					
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the fo	actors as stated herein above)				
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	NOT PARTIC	IPATED			
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.					
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years					
11.	Rast experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.					

Not participated

Maxhar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashic Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s MPT Multi Trading Pvt. (Ltd.) Hyderabad	Qualified
2	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	Qualified
3	M/s Shafqat Printers Sukkur	Qualified
4	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad	Qualified
5	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	Qualified
6	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	Qualified
7	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	Not participated
8	M/s AAR Printing Press Hyderabad	Not participated
9	M/s Benison Printers Karachi	Not participated
10	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	Not participated
11	M/s Trade Link Karachi	Not participated
12	M/s Shan Printing Press Hyderabad	Not participated

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the **Financial Proposals** of qualified Bidders from Sr. No. 01 to 06 & Sr. No. 07 to 12 are Disqualified.

Mazhar Ali-Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Baskir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram-Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Ahmed Khan Chhutto

Secretary

Convenor

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah

Audit Officer Member

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

GENERAL STATIONARY

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

1. Name of Procuring Agency:

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

2. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

3. Tender Description/Name of work/item:

GENERAL STATIONARY

Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

ii. Roznama Jurat

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

6. Total Bid documents sold

7. Total Bids Received

12 06

8. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

9. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 06

10. Bid(s) Not participated

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017 and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

11. Bid Opening Date

Each Tender's Report attached from next page.

12. Bid Evaluation Report

Maxhar Ali Channa Store Rurchase Officer

Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri

Govt. Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah

Audit Officer

Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto

Secretary

Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROPOSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF GENERAL STATIONARY FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

5.#	Item Name	M/s Multi Trading	M/s Fine Paper Mart	M/s Shafqat Printers	M/s Sak Enterprises	M/s Scientific Zone	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	Winner
1.	Ball pen (black)	N/Q	112 P.P	118 Packet	114 Packet	115 Packet	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
2.	Ball pen (blue)	N/Q	112 P.P	118 Packet	114 Packet	115 Packet	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
3.	Ball pen (red)	N/Q	112 P.P	118 Packet	114 Packet	115 Packet	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper
4.	Blank Register 200 Pages	3600 dozen	3840 dozen	N/Q	4000 dozen	N/Q	3400 dozen	M/s Flying Traders
5.	Cloth Duster	95 meter	125 meter	N/Q	N/Q	105 meter	100 meter	M/s Multi Trading
6.	Color Paper Sheet	20 each	22 each	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
7.	Correction Pen	840 dozen	950 dozen	N/Q	850 dozen	N/Q	900 dozen	M/s Multi Trading
8.	Permanent Marker Pen (Black)	550 Packet	580 Packet	N/Q	555 Packet	600 Packet	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
9.	Permanent Marker Pen (Red)	550 Packet	580 Packet	N/Q	555 Packet	600 Packet	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
10.	Permanent Marker Pen (Blue)	550 Packet	580 Packet	N/Q	555 Packet	600 Packet	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
11.	Duplicating Paper	N/Q	340 Ream	329 Ream	N/Q	329 Ream	N/Q	M/s Shafqat Printers M/s Scientific Zone
12.	Fax Roll	250 Roll	270 Roll	258 Roll	255 Roll	N/Q	300 Roll	M/s Multi Trading
13.	Phenyl (Large Bottle)	4200 dozen	4800 dozen	N/Q	4220 dozen	4400 dozen	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
14.	Foot Scale (Steel)	720 Dozen	540 dozen	800 dozen	N/Q	1200 dozen	800 dozen	M/s Fine Paper Mart
15.	Gatta (Binding)	60 P. Sheet	65 P. Sheet	N/Q	63 P. Sheet	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
16.	Gum (Large)	800 Each	120 each	N/Q	68.33 each	N/Q	67.50 each	M/s Flying Traders
17.	Tag (Large Size)	5 each	71 each	N/Q	6 each	N/Q	6 each	M/s Multi Trading
18.	Pencil	200 dozen	250 dozen	230 dozen	220 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
19.	Pin Remover	720 dozen	850 dozen	730 dozen	740 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trading
20.	Punching Machine	3600 dozen	3200 dozen	3460 dozen	3740 dozen	14400 dozen	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper Mar

S.#	Item Name	M/s Multi Trade	M/s Fine Paper Mart	M/s Shafqat Printers	M/s Sak Enterprises	M/s Scientific Zone	M/s Flying Traders	Winner
21.	Ragzine	290 meter	280 meter	290 meter	285 meter	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper Mart
22.	Scissor (Medium size)	3600 dozen	3200 dozen	3640 dozen	456 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Sak Enterprises
23.	Outward Register	9600 dozen	9700 dozen	N/Q	9725 dozen	8000 dozen	N/Q	M/s Scientific Zone
24.	Stapler Pins	680 each box	650 each box	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper Mart
25.	Thread Ball	1100 dozen	1200 dozen	N/Q	1200 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trade
26.	Dust Bin	2400 dozen	2000 dozen	2800 dozen	2500 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper Mart
27.	Inner Covers Small Size (Black) 11x15	18 each	20 each	N/Q	28 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trade
28.	Stamp Pad	990 dozen	1200 dozen	993 dozen	995 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trade
29.	Stapler Machine	8640 dozen	8620 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Multi Trade
30.	High Lighter Pen	N/Q	650 Packet	N/Q	560 Packet	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Sak Enterprises
31.	Calculator	N/Q	1900 each	N/Q	1800 each	N/Q	1650 each	M/s Flying Traders
32.	Carbon Paper	N/Q	6000 dozen	560 dozen	500 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Sak Enterprises
33.	Numbering Machine	N/Q	8800 dozen	N/Q	8400 dozen	12500 dozen	7990 dozen	M/s Flying Traders
34.	Paper Cutter	N/Q	300 dozen	N/Q	1960 dozen	28000 dozen	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper Mart
35.	P.F Register	N/Q	3500 dozen	N/Q	3000 dozen	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Sak Enterprises
36.	T.A/D.A Register	N/Q	16000 dozen	N/Q	14400 dozen	22000 dozen	N/Q	M/s Sak Enterprises
37.	Kacha Files	N/Q	49 each	N/Q	55 each	N/Q	48 each	M/s Flying Traders
38.	Pakka Files	N/Q	45 each	N/Q	48 each	N/Q	44 each	M/s Flying Traders
.39.	Pay Roll Paper	N/Q	4500 box	N/Q	4050	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Sak Enterprises
40.	Pay Roll Slip Papers	N/Q	3500 box	N/Q	3500 box	11000 box	N/Q	M/s Fine Paper Mart M/s Sak Enterprises

Machar Ali Chama Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary/Convenor

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR GENERAL STATIONARY

NO.		submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical
1.	M/s MPT Multi Trading Pvt. (Ltd.) Hyderabad	5 to 10,12,13,15,17,18,19,25,27 & 28
2.	M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur	1,2,3,14,20,21,24,26,29,34 & 40
3.	M/s Shafqat Printers Sukkur	11
4.	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad	22,30,32,35,36,39 & 40
5.	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	11 & 23
6.	M/s Flying Traders Hyderabad	4,16,31,33,37 & 38

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer

Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary

Convenor

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.



Bid Evaluation Report

Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

For purchase of

SPORTS MATERIAL

Technical Proposals opened on 21st September, 2017 at 12.30 pm in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana in presence of Procurement Committee Members and Representatives of Bidding Firm.

My A

Cod Cod

KAMIN ?

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	A	4
3	Advertisements	В	5 to 8
4	List of Bidders who purchased	С	9
5	Attendance Sheets	D	10
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	11
7	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	12 to 15
8	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	16

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

INTRODUCTION

The BISE Larkana procures Sports Material for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- In all 03 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 03 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals on 21st September, 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached herewith at ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- 5) Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure –H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/- /95 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender No. Description
1.	EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7.	Generator 200 / 210 k.v

 Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017

The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.

4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.

Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.

 The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

7. This notice can be traced out at our website www.biselrk.edu.pk as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.

 The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.

9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Chan a SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

AHMED KHAN CHHUTTO

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

- The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96, Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).
- 2. Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED; 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals I contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING, MATERIAL
2	GENERAL STATIONERY
3	SPORTS MATERIAL
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC.
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
 can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
 the shape of Bank Draft 1 Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.
- Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order //
 Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the
 bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.
- The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بورة آف انٹرمیڈیٹ اینڈ سینڈری ایجو کیشن لاڑ کانہ سندھ

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

ہ (ترجیم شدہ 10 0 2) کے رول مبر 16 اور (2) 4 4 کے گئت اسٹینڈ رو بڈ تکہ پلا ٹیز کے لیے (خواہشٹندانفراوی/ سنز یکٹرزا سلائز جواکلم کیکس ہیل فیکس اور سند ورسپا) کی سے لیئے رجنہ و ہوں سے سربمبر نینڈ رمطلوب ہیں۔	اويزات پردرج كامول ا
نيند رنمبرتصر يحات	غينڈرنمبر
امتخانی اسٹیشنری پر نشک میشریل	(1)
جزلاسيشزى	(2)
اسپورش میشریل	(3)
کمپیوٹر ہارڈ ور امسیز یا یکیو پہنٹ وغیرہ	(4)
سافث و پیزکی بهتری	(5)
فرنیچیرآ رقیکلز	(6)
	1 12/10

200/210 K.V.Z

سيكريترى

INF-KRY:3721/17

(7)

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

#F			
31	البجوكيشن لا ژكانه سند ھ	رقي ف العرمية بن ايندسيكندري	رو ر
NO BISE	STORE/LRK/195		ED 22-08-20
		ثبينة رتوثس	
باليائيز ك	10-16-17-17-12-12-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-16-	س اور سند حدیج نیو بورا می رجستر و افراد <i>(افتیکی</i> دا	يالم لكس بالركيد
		راے2010 (رتیم شدہ 2013) کے روا	
		مياري پذتك (أكونش يسر بمبرشند رمطلوب و	
		المينة رفبرتصر يحاب	نينذرنبر
		استفانی استيشنري/ پرطاك ميسريل	1
		جز ل اشیشنری	2
		اسپيورش بيعريل	3
		كيدور بارة ويتزامشيزى اكويكسف وغيره	4
		سافت ويتركى ۋولېنت	5
		がしてがら	6
		200/210Kvxx	7
جوك والتلط كتنده	ا تط نمینڈ رڈ اکوشنس میں درج ہیں،	ف کے لیے آسمر کی تمام تفصیلات اور ونگرشرا	ندكوره يروكورم
上上ナルナノ	رفیس کے طور بر بینک ڈرافٹ/	ے =/1,000 روپے (t قابل والی) ثبیند	ل کے دفتر ہے
		عر بي اي 21-09-2017 كيمام	
ST.1=3,5.		تی تھاویز علیحد وعلیحد وسر بمبر کر کے ایک تیسر۔	
	J 1 11 15 17 17 19	1-09-2017 6 6 15	- K'tal. 61 .
		کے ہوئے ٹینڈ ریکس بیں 2017-19-1 11 کے موجوں منٹر کرخوال ریول رہندگا	
		1 بع موجود رہے کے خوابال بولی وہندگا	پېرساز ہے 2
کی سوجودگی میس	ن يا ان كآ تحرائزة تمائندول	12 بیج موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی دہندگا گے۔	پہرساڑھے 2 مولے جائیں کے
ک سوجودگی میں ام پر آرڈ رار جیک	ن یا ان کآ خمرائز ڈ ٹمائندول ن زرهانت وعظ کنندوؤیل کے:	: 1 بیج موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا گے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی	پہرساڑھے 2 مولے جائیں ' الیاتی حجاویز کے
ک سوجودگی میں ام پرآ روز/ میک چاہئیں۔	ن یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول بی زرھانت وسخط کنندوؤیل کے: رخ تمام دیگرشرائلا پوری کی جاتی	1 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا گے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوک کس شلک ہونا اور ہولی کے ڈاکوشنٹس ہیں و	پہرساڑھے 2 مولے جائیں ۔ الیاتی حجاویز کے اڈٹ کی صورے اڈٹ کی صورے
ک سوجودگی میں ام پرآ روز/ میک چاہئیں۔	ن یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول بی زرھانت وسخط کنندوؤیل کے: رخ تمام دیگرشرائلا پوری کی جاتی	1 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی پیش شکک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکو منٹس میں د بیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاوی س	پہرساڑ سے 2 مولے جا کیں کے الیاتی تتجاویز کے افسے کی صورے تنتیکی طور پرکوالے
ک سوجودگی شیں م پرآ رڈ را بینک چائیئیں ۔ س کی تاریخ "وقت	ن یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول ل ڈرھانت وعظا کنندوڈ یل کے: رخ انام دیکرشرائلا پوری کی جاتی ب کے سامنے کھولی جا کیں گی ج	1 بید موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی پیش شکک ہوناور بولی کے واکومنٹس میں و پیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز س	پہر ساڑھ 2 مولے جا تھی۔ الیاتی خواویز کے افٹ کی صورت عمینی طور پر کوال مقام کی اطلاع
ک سوجودگی شیں م پرآ رڈ را بینک چائیئیں ۔ س کی تاریخ "وقت	ن یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول ل ڈرھانت وعظا کنندوڈ یل کے: رخ انام دیکرشرائلا پوری کی جاتی ب کے سامنے کھولی جا کیں گی ج	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوک بین نسلک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوسٹس میں و بیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز س اینٹلی بولی و ہندگان کو دیدی جائے گی۔ مالیس پی ٹی آراے 2010 (تر میم شدہ 3	پہر ساڑھ 2 مولیے جائیں گ الایاتی تھاویز کے علیکی طور پر کوالے مقام کی اطلاع روکیورمنٹ کیلٹی
ک موجودگی میں ام پرآ روز/ پیک چاہمیں ۔ س کی تاریخ 'وقت وئی میں ایک یا ت	ن یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول ل زرجهانت وستخطائندو ڈیل کے: رخ اتمام دیگر شرائط پوری کی جاتی ب کے سامنے تھولی جائیں گی جس 201) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت	11 ہے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رآم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوک پین شبکک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوسٹس میں و بینائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تھاویز سے پینائی بولی دہندگان کوریدی جائے گی۔ راایس پی ٹی آراے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 3 وکرنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔۔	پہر ساڑھے 2 مولے جائیں ۔ الری تھاویز کے ادے کی صورے متام کی اطلاع د تیورمنٹ کیٹر رزمنطور یا مستر
ک موجودگی میں ام پرآ روز/ پیک چاہمیں ۔ س کی تاریخ 'وقت وئی میں ایک یا ت	ن یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول رخ انت وستخطاکنندوڈیل کے: رخ انام دیگرشرائلا پوری کی جائی ب کے سامنے کھولی جائیس کی جس 201) کے متعلقہ رول سے تخت 201) ساور پی پی آر ا۔	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی پیش شکک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوسٹس میں و پیشائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز س ایٹ کی کو جندگان کو دیدی جائے گی۔ کا ایس کی کی آراے 2010 (ترسیم شدہ 3 وکرنے کا حق محفوذ ارتحمتی ہے۔ وکرنے کا حق محفوذ ارتحمتی ہے۔	پہر ساڑھ 2 مولے جائیں ۔ الباتی حجاویہ ا مختی طور پر کوالے متام کی اطلاع د کیورمنٹ کیٹر رزمنطور یامستر کس عاری و ع
ک موجودگی شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک چائیس - ل کی تاریخ "وقت و کی میں ایک یا تھ کے کی ویب سائ	ن یا ان کیآ خرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کے اور اس کی جاتی ہے اور اس کے اس کی جاتی ہیں گئی جسکے متعلقہ رول کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے تخت کے تا اس کے تا	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی پیش شکک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوسٹس میں و پیشائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز س پیشائی بولی وہندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ ایس پی ٹی آراے 2010 (ترسم شدہ 3 وکرنے کاحق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ سائٹ Selrk. odu.pk بردیجسی جاشتی ہیں۔ بسب سائٹ www.spprasi	پہر ساڑھ 2 مولے جائیں ۔ الباتی حجاویز کے عقیمی طور پر کوالے متام کی اطلاع د کیورمنٹ کیٹر رزمنطور یامستر لس عاری و ع ndh.org.
ک موجودگی شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک چائیس - ل کی تاریخ "وقت و کی میں ایک یا تھ کے کی ویب سائ	ن یا ان کیآ خرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کے اور اس کی جاتی ہے اور اس کے اس کی جاتی ہیں گئی جسکے متعلقہ رول کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے تخت کے تا اس کے تا	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی پیش شکک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوسٹس میں و پیشائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز س پیشائی بولی وہندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ ایس پی ٹی آراے 2010 (ترسم شدہ 3 وکرنے کاحق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ سائٹ Selrk. odu.pk بردیجسی جاشتی ہیں۔ بسب سائٹ www.spprasi	پہر ساڑھ 2 مولے جائیں ۔ الباتی حجاویز کے عقیمی طور پر کوالے متام کی اطلاع د کیورمنٹ کیٹر رزمنطور یامستر لس عاری و ع ndh.org.
ک موجودگی شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک چائیس - ل کی تاریخ "وقت و کی میں ایک یا تھ کے کی ویب سائ	ن یا ان کیآ خرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کے اور اس کی جاتی ہے اور اس کے اس کی جاتی ہیں گئی جسکے متعلقہ رول کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے اس کی جسکے اور اس کے تخت کے تخت کے تا اس کے تا	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی پیش شکک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوسٹس میں و پیشائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز س ایٹ کی کو جندگان کو دیدی جائے گی۔ کا ایس کی کی آراے 2010 (ترسیم شدہ 3 وکرنے کا حق محفوذ ارتحمتی ہے۔ وکرنے کا حق محفوذ ارتحمتی ہے۔	پہر ساڑھ 2 مولے جائیں ۔ الیاتی تھاویز کے افٹ کی صور ہے متام کی اطلاع متام کی اطلاع رومنظور یا مستر رمنظور یا مستر ماری و ماری و ع بیر تهاری و ع
ک موجودگ شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک مارخ اوقت و کی میمی ایک یا تر ک ک ویب سائد ایس شیند رو	ن یا ان کی آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کے اور اس کی جاتی گی جاتی گی جاتی گی جاتی گی جست کے حول جائیں گی جست کو اس کے تحت کے اس کی جست کی جست کی اس کی جست کی اس کی جست کی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئ	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم سے 3 فیصد کے مساوک یہ میں شسکک ہونا اور بولی سے ڈاکوسٹس میں د یفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تھیاویز سے اپنیگلی بولی دہندگان کو دیدی جائے گی۔ رکڑنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ رکڑنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ سائٹ Www.spprasi پرویکھی جائے تی ہیں۔ تشوا بلا بولی کے فارم میں ورج میں اور بولی	پہر ساڑھے 2 ہولے جائیں۔ البیاتی تھاویزے مقام کی اطلاع مقام کی اطلاع روسٹ کیاؤ روسٹ کیاؤ روسٹ کیاؤ مقام کی اطلاع مقام کی استحد ہر ستھے کی استحد میں ستھے کی استحداد
ک موجودگ شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک مارخ اوقت و کی میمی ایک یا تر ک ک ویب سائد ایس شیند رو	ن یا ان کی آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کے اور اس کی جاتی گی جاتی گی جاتی گی جاتی گی جست کے حول جائیں گی جست کو اس کے تحت کے اس کی جست کی جست کی اس کی جست کی اس کی جست کی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئی گئ	1 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی کی شک کرنے والی ہو ایوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سر یفائی بولی وہندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ کی الیس کی ٹی آ راے 2010 (ترسیم شدہ 3 وکرنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ ساتھ Belrk. edu.pk پر تیسی جائتی ہیں۔ مسوابط بولی کے فارم میں درج میں اور بولی کرنا ہوں گے۔ کرک ایم وں کے۔	پہر ساڑھ 2 سولے جائیں ۔ النے کی صور ہے علیکی طور پر کوالے متام کی اطلاع رومنطور یا مستر رومنطور یا مستر کس ہماری و ہے بر سلم عرائد و بر سلم پر اتدا و بر سلم پر اتدا و
ک موجودگی شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک چاہئیں۔ ل کی تاریخ اوقت و کی میں ایک یا تھ کے کی ویب سائے لا سے قبل ٹینڈر و	ن یا ان کیآ خرائز قر نمائندول کندول کرد ول	11 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم سے 3 فیصد کے مساوک یہ میں شسکک ہونا اور بولی سے ڈاکوسٹس میں د یفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تھیاویز سے اپنیگلی بولی دہندگان کو دیدی جائے گی۔ رکڑنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ رکڑنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ سائٹ Www.spprasi پرویکھی جائے تی ہیں۔ تشوا بلا بولی کے فارم میں ورج میں اور بولی	پہر ساز ہے 2 سولے جائیں ۔ النے کی صور ہے متام کی اطلاع پر کیورمنٹ کیٹر رومنظور یامستر کس ہماری و ع بیرمنطح پروستو پر مسلم پروستو پر مسلم پروستو پر مسلم پروستو پر مسلم پروستو
ک سوجودگی شیل ام پرآ روز ارا پیکسا چاہیس - ل کی تاریخ اوقت و تی میسی ایک یا تھ ک کی ویب سائا اور کے میل شیندر و دستنفط	ن یا ان کیآ خرائز قر آئزدول کندول کرد ول کر	1 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی کی شک کرنے والی ہو ایوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سر یفائی بولی وہندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ کی الیس کی ٹی آ راے 2010 (ترسیم شدہ 3 وکرنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ ساتھ Belrk. edu.pk پر تیسی جائتی ہیں۔ مسوابط بولی کے فارم میں درج میں اور بولی کرنا ہوں گے۔ کرک ایم وں کے۔	پہر ساز ہے 2 سولے جائیں ۔ النے کی صور ہے متام کی اطلاع پر کیورمنٹ کیٹر رومنظور یامستر کس ہماری و ع بیرمنطح پروستو پر مسلم پروستو پر مسلم پروستو پر مسلم پروستو پر مسلم پروستو
ک موجودگی شیل ام پرآ رو را بینک چاہئیں۔ ل کی تاریخ اوقت و کی میں ایک یا تھ کے کی ویب سائے لا سے قبل ٹینڈر و	ن یا ان کیآ خرائز قر آئزدول کندول کرد ول کر	1 بیجہ موجود رہنے کے خواہاں بولی وہندگا کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی کی شک کرنے والی ہو ایوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سر یفائی بولی وہندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ کی الیس کی ٹی آ راے 2010 (ترسیم شدہ 3 وکرنے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ بہ ساتھ Belrk. edu.pk پر تیسی جائتی ہیں۔ مسوابط بولی کے فارم میں درج میں اور بولی کرنا ہوں گے۔ کرک ایم وں کے۔	پہر ساڑھے 2 سولے جائیں ۔ النے کی سورے ان کی طور پر کوالے مقام کی اطلاع پروکیورمنٹ کیٹر رومنظور یامستر کس ہماری و ہے مطابق میٹرا تھا و برسطے پروستھ کیروستوں بہرسطے پروستوں

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

SNAP TAKEN FROM SPPRA WEB SITE f in & Login info@pprasindh.gov.pk Users Online: 0 | Total Visits: 1,448 SINDH PUBLIC # HOME SEND QUERY 童 SPPRA FUBLIC PROCUREMENT MEWS R SPP ACT 2009 PROCUREMENT REGULATORY AUTHORITY GOVERNMENT OF SINDH # SPP RULES MOTIFICATIONS & POLICY LETTERS Upcoming Events SPPRA Notification 2017-2018, Pursuance of power u/s 27 PPRA ACT 2009 Search Tenders List Notice BER Date BERs Corrigendum Corrigendums Corrigendum Corrigendum Corrigendum 2 Date 4 ▼ 2 ± 3 Date Department A * Date A * lariana Ocumns - 2 CSV Export 2 Excel Export S Filter Records per page 50 2147483647 34261 LARKANA Board of 2017-08-25 2017-09- 25-08-Intermediate & 00:00:00 21 2017 23.59.59 Secondary Education

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND/OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S#	BIDDING FIRM
1	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur
2	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi
3	M/s Star Traders Sukkur

Attendance Sheet of Bidders who were present on the Tender Opening Day of Technical Bids (Dated 21st Sep-2017)

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

STATEMENT SHOWING THE BIDS PURCHASED & SUBMITTED BY VARIOUS
BIDDERS REGARDING PROCUREMENT OF SPORTS MATERIAL BEFORE
PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE IN THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY BISE,
LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AND OPENED (TECHNICAL PROPOSAL) AT 12:30 P.M.

SR. NO.	Name of bidder	Participated or not participated	Signature of company's proprietor or authorized person
	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	03337100638	1
2.	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	0335-8141287	Noste
3.	M/s Star Traders Zone Karachi	Postcupat-8	Defo.

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

Category	DESCRI						Remarks	
	Bidding F	irm will be disqualified in case	of failure to p	rovide M	andatory Requirement as bellow.			
1	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	lified	
	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		Disqua	
	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Qualified/ Disqualified	
	5	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		6	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		Quali	
	Firm shou	uld must get 5 YES to qualify (T	he procuring A	Agency w	ill verify the factors as stated herein abo	ve)		
	Financial	Position:						
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO		
2		July 2013 to June 2016. Show considered at place of the re Acknowledgements, Challan marks will be given on such	wing stated tu equired docun s, Returns/ su junk documer	rnover. Nents, bid ments, bid mmaries ots.	RNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from No any other document will be older should not attach, Sales Tax of un-relevant period. Because no		Qualified/ Disqualified	
	2	The firm should provide Ann						
		ovided all documents but the f e Firm must get YES in all two f			g with each other YES will not be enterta to qualify.	ined.		
	Company	profile, comprising of following	g details:-					
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO	Qualified/	
3	1	Details of Company/Firm Pro	file.				Disqualifie	
	2	Provide minimum 5 Purchase for the works completed in la		nilar Natu	are along with completion Certificates		Disqualitie	
	Firm shou	ıld must get YES in all two requ	irements to q	ualify		S = 5		
4.		rience if any with BISE, Larkan due to poor quality will not be			lid not supplied goods on-time or their n ids will be rejected.	naterial was	Qualified/ Disqualifie	

Evaluation Results of
Technical Proposals is prepared
From the Profiles submitted
By the Bidders.

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

1. New Indus Printing Press Sukkur

Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
Description	Yes	No	
sted Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
e Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		pa
sted Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***	Ĕ
sted Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
ve Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ā
davit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify t	he factors as stat	ed herein above)	
[1] [하다] 사람들이 사라졌다. [하다 하다] [하다 하다] [[사람이 사람이 사람들이 사람들이 사라를 하다 하다 하다 하다 하다 하다 하다 나를 하다	Ves		Qualified
firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five s.	Yes		ð
ils of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
ride minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with	Vos		
The state of the s	e Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR sted Copy of SRB Certificate sted Copy of Registration with Labor Dept over Tax Payer Status on FBR stavit that the firm is not Blacklisted sted Steep Status on FBR stavit that the firm is not Blacklisted steep Steep Status on FBR stavit that the firm is not Blacklisted steep Steep Status on Garage Status on G	sted Copy of NTN & GST Certificates e Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR yes sted Copy of SRB Certificate sted Copy of Registration with Labor Dept ve Tax Payer Status on FBR Yes I must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the factors as statul of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 on (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax JRNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 7. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be idered at place of the required documents, bidder should not ch, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ maries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given uch junk documents. firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five s. ills of Company/Firm Profile. Yes ide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with	sted Copy of NTN & GST Certificates e Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR yes sted Copy of SRB Certificate yes sted Copy of Registration with Labor Dept No ye Tax Payer Status on FBR yes lavit that the firm is not Blacklisted Yes Imust get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the factors as stated herein above) I of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 on (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax JRNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be idered at place of the required documents, bidder should not the, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/maries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given uch junk documents. Firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five security in the provide in the provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five security. Yes ils of Company/Firm Profile. Yes yes Yes Yes Yes Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be given uch junk documents. Firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five security. Yes In the Address of the required document will be given uch junk documents. It is of Company/Firm Profile. Yes Yes Yes No Yes No Yes In the Address of the required document will be given uch junk documents. Yes In the Address of the required document will be given uch junk documents. In the Address of the required document will be given uch junk documents. In the Address of the required document will be given uch junk documents. Yes In the Address of the required will be given uch junk documents. Yes In the Address of the required will be given uch junk documents. Yes In the Address of the required will be given uch junk documents. Yes In the Address of the required will be given uch junk documents. In the Address of the required will be given uch junk docume

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahrred Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		pe
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		₩.
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ā
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		ð
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		

Qualified

Mazkar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

3. M/s Star Traders Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		pe
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	Terrer .	É
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	***	ā
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
7.	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		ō
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmee Mugheri

Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s New Indus Printing Press Sukkur	Qualified
2	M/s. Scientific Zone Karachi	Qualified
3	M/s. Star Traders Sukkur	Qualified

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the **Financial Proposals** of qualified Bidders from Sr. No. 01 to 03.

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

SPORTS MATERIAL

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

1. Name of Procuring Agency

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

2. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

Tender Description/Name of work/item:

SPORTS MATERIAL

4. Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

5. Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

ii. Roznama Jurat

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

6. Total Bid documents sold

03

7. Total Bids Received

03

8. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

9. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 03

10. Bid(s) Not participated

11. Bid Opening Date

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017

and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

12. Bid Evaluation Report

Each Tender's Report attached from next page.

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri

Govt. Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer

Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto

Secretary Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROPOSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF SPORTS MATERIAL FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

	ITEIVI VVI	SE EVALUAT	ION		
S.#	Item Name	M/s Star Traders	M/s Scientific Zone	M/s. New Indus Printing Press	Winner
1.	Track Suite printing (embossing) of BISE Larkana on back side. a. Extra Large b. Large size c. Medium size (as per specimen)	1210 Each	1190 Each	1152 Each	M/s. New Indus Printing Press
2.	Sport T. Shirts a. Extra Large b. Large size c. Medium size (as per specimen)	300 Each	285 Each	280 Each	M/s. New Indus Printing Press
3.	Socks	130 each	120 Per pair	63 Each	M/s. New Indus Printing Press
4.	Knickers	250 Pair	240 Pair	225 Pair	M/s. New Indus Printing Press
5.	Hockey Ball Coca Bura	800 Each	500 Each	5400 Dozen	M/s. New Indus Printing
6.	Cricket Ball	3800 Dozen	3500 Dozen	1728 Dozen	M/s. New Indus Printing
7.	Shield	1000 Each	800 Each	300 Each	M/s. New Indus Printing
8.	Awards	600 Each	600 Each	790 Each	M/s Star Traders & M/s Scientific Zone
9.	Shuttle Cock (as per specimen)	1000 Each	800 Dozen	45 Each	M/s. New Indus Printing
10.	Cups (Imported) Along with wooden base	N/Q	8000 Per pair	8100 Per pair	M/s Scientific Zone

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Shhutto Secretary

Convenor

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR SPORTS MATERIAL

S. NO. Bidding Firm Name		Item serial number for which the bidder submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical
1.	M/s New Indus Printing Press	01 to 07 & 9
M/s Star Traders Sukkur		8
M/s Scientific Zone Karachi		8 & 10

Machar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.



Bid Evaluation Report

Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

For purchase of

FURNITURE ARTICLES

Technical Proposals opened on 21ST SEPTEMBER, 2017 at 12.00 pm in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana in presence of Procurement Committee Members and Representatives of Bidding Firm.

MA Juno.

Rus !

(Rubon)

A.

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	A	4
3	Advertisements	В	5 to 8
4	List of Bidders who purchased	С	9
5	Attendance Sheets	D	10
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	11
7	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	12 to 17
8	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	18

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

INTRODUCTION

The BISE Larkana procures General Stationary for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- In all 12 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 03 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals on 21st September, 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana whereas 07 bidders not participated. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached herewith at ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- 5) Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure –H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/- /95 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender No. Description	
1. EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL		
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY	
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL	
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.	
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE	
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES	
7.	Generator 200 / 210 k.v	

2. Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017

The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.

4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.

Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.

 The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

7. This notice can be traced out at our website www.biselrk.edu.pk as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.

 The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.

9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Chan a SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

AHMED KHAN CHHUTTO

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

 The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96, Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).

Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals I contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description	
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING MATERIAL	
2	GENERAL STATIONERY	
3	SPORTS MATERIAL	
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC.	
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE	
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES	
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV	

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
 can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
 the shape of Bank Draft 1 Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.
- Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order I
 Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the
 bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- 7. This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.sp-prasindh.org.pk.
- 8. The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بورة آف انٹرمیڈ بیٹ اینڈ سیکنڈری ایجو کیشن لاڑ کا نہ سندھ

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

ل نمبر 66 اور (2) 46 کے تحت اسٹینڈ رڈیڈ گا۔	(2013مرزي شرو 2013) کردا
ى استفريكشرز اسلائر جواكلم فيكس بيل فيكس اورسنده	وستاوية ات يدورة كامول إسيانا ئيز كے ليد (خوا بشمندانفراد)
ے ہر جمہر ٹینڈ رمطلوب جن ۔	ر لا نیو گورڈ سے ند کورہ کا موں اور سلا کی کے لیئے رجیٹہ ڈیوں ہے

پان سے ریسر دہوں سے رہبر تصریحات مینڈ رنبر تصریحات	ثمينة رنمبر
امتخانی اسٹیشنری پر نٹنگ میٹریل	(1)
جزلاسيشزى	(2)
اسپورش ميٹريل	(3)
كمپيوٹر بار ڈور امسيزي ايكيوپہنٹ وغيرہ	(4)
سافٹ وییز کی بہتری	(5)
فرنیچرآ رفیکلز	(6)
200/210 K.V.	(7)

(2) آئٹو اور ویکر شرائط کی تعمل تفصیل نیند روستاویرات میں درج بالا پروکیورست دفتر زیروتخطی ہے نیند ر فیس=/1000 (نا تا بل والہی) بھی بینک و رافث/ پے آروز بینک جالان کی ادا کئی پر20-20-21 کک جاسل کر سکتے ہیں (3) ٹیکٹیکل اینڈ فٹاسٹیسل پروپول البحد و البحد و سربمبر آیک تیسرے لفانے میں وال کر زیروتخطی کے دفتر اسی روز دو پہر 12:30 ہے جہ فر آیا کے نمائندول جو خوابش مند ہول کے سامنے ہیسا کے کمیٹی کے آئین میں ہے کے سامنے کو لیا گئی کے تمن میں ہے کہ اسلامات کے میائندول جو خوابش مند ہول کے سامنے ہیسا کے کمیٹی کے آئین میں ہے کے سامنے کو لیا گئی ہے والور کی اور کی کھی ہے کہ اسلام کی میں ہے کہ اسلام کی کو لیا تائی کو گئی ہے کہ کا کھی کا کھی کا دو گئیں گئیسدگا ہے آفر ڈر اربینک ورافٹ منام زیر و تعملی اور دیگر چھیے

(4) فنانسیل پروپوژلز لازمی بذمیکوریٹی کونڈ ریٹ کا% 3 فیصد کا ہے آوڈ را بینک ڈرافٹ بنام زیر و تخطی اور دیگر چھپے ہوئے فارمولینٹیز جو پڈرستاویزات بیس دیتے ہوئے جس بحرے ہوئے کے ساتھ نسلک ہو۔ (5) فنانسیل پروپے ژلز کیکٹیسکلی کوالیفائڈ بڈ زسب کے سامنے جس تاریخ کو کھولے جائیں گے بڈرز کووفت ، تاریخ اور چکا پینگلی بتاوی جائے گی:

(7) آل ٹوٹس کو ہماری ویب سائندی www.biselrk,edu.pk اور SPRA ویب سائٹ www.spprasiudh.org.plپردیکھا جا سکتا ہے (8) دیگر شرائط اور شوالیا بڈ قارم میں ورج ہیں اور بڈرز ہر ٹینڈ رکے ہرسنجہ پر بڈرز جمع کراتے وقت وستخط کرلے

8- (9) برائے دیکر تفصیلات کے لیئے مظہر علی چند PO دابطہ کریں کنتیک نبر 1074-47590 ور (9) برائے دیکر تفصیلات کے لیئے مظہر علی چند PO دابطہ کریں کنتیک نبر 1074-47590 ور

سيكريترى

INF-KRY:3721/17

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

MATERIAL MAT		100.00
	بوروة آف انظرميذ بسايند سيكتدرى ايجوكيش ا	
NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/		22-08-2
X	ثنينڈ راوش	
عدرج و ال كامول/ الانتزك الالالا	ز کیکس اور سند حد بو نیو بور و جمع ایستر فی افراد <i>(اهیکیپد</i> ارون/سیلانز ز	الالكان سا
	ب را 2010 (تر يم شده 2013) كرول نبر 26 اورة	
	رمعياري بذك واكوشش برسر بمبرشند رمطلوب يين-	س کی بنیاد
7	ا نینڈ رنبراتسریکات	فينذرنمبر
	امخانی اشیشزی/ باشک میریل	1
5,0	بزلاسيشرى	2
E	اسيدش يمزيل	3
*	كيدونر باردوية/مشينرى أكوكلسف وغيره	4
~	سالان ويتزكى ۋولېنت	5
§ 0.	فرنجرة رفكاز	6
	200/210Kv/2	7
Salle Tententint	رمن کے لیے آسموکی تمام تفصیلات اور دیکرشرا فلائیندر ڈاکوم	500.50
ر کار د حدد کنند و ویل کے دفتری آئی بیج تک وال دیے جا میں جواس دان	ے میں جمع کرائے 2017-09-21 تک حاصل کیے جائے تا مالیاتی حماویز ملیحد وطیعدہ سر بمبرکر کے آیک ٹیسرے لفائے میں مدر کے ہوئے ٹینڈ ربکس میں 2017-09-2019 وہ پہر 12 لے 12 بجے موجود رہنے کے شحالیاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آ	میکنیکل اور بن ای لاژکا پهرسا ژ <u>ه</u>
ر کاکرد حدد کنند و قبیل کے دفتر بیا آئی بہتے تک ڈال دیے جا گیں جوائی دن آ خمرائز ڈ ٹمائند دن کی صوبودگ بیس قط کنند و ڈیل کے نام پر آرڈ را بینک شرائند چرری کی جانی جائیسیں۔	ما لیاتی حجاوی طبیحد و طبیعد و مربیم کرکے آیک بیشر سے لفائے میں شدر کے جوئے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-09-20 وو پہر 12 ۔ ان کے 12 ہیچے موجو و رہنے کے شوا ہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان سے آ ان سے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم سے 3 فیصد سے مساوی ڈرمشانت و ج درجہ میں شسکا ، ہونا اور بولی سے ڈاکوشٹس میں ورج تمام و مجگر ڈ کوالیفائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی حجاوی سب سے سماستے	میکنیکل اور برسا ژسط موسے جائیم الیاتی تنجاویر انٹ کی صور انٹ کی صور تکنیکی طور پرک
ر که کرد حدد کننده و قبل کے دفتر بیا آئی پیچ تک وال دیے جا گیں جواسی دن آخر ائز و قمائندوں کی صوبودگ میں تعط کنندو و بل کے نام پرآ رو را بینک شرائند پوری کی جائی جا تھیں ۔ کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ " وقت	ما لیاتی حجاوی طبیحد و طبیعد و مربیم کرکے آیک بیشر سے لفائے میں تدر کے جوئے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-09-19 دو پہر 12 ۔ لیہ 12 ہیجے موجو در ہیئے کے شوا ہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان سے آ پڑے سے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم سے 3 فیصد سے مساوی ڈرمشانت و ج درت میں شسکک ہوتا اور بولی سے ڈاکوشنٹس میں درج تمام و بھر تے گئے اور خوالی نے ساسطے کے ساسطے کی درشوں کے ساسطے کی ۔ لا ع جیٹھی بولی دہندگان کودیدی جائے گی۔	میکنیکل اور برسا کی او ژکا موسے جائی الیاتی تنجاوی افٹ میکسور مقام کی اطلار کر دمقام کی اطلا
ر که کرد حدد کننده و قبل کے دفتر بیا آئی پیچ تک وال دیے جا گیں جواسی دن آخر ائز و قمائندوں کی صوبودگ میں تعط کنندو و بل کے نام پرآ رو را بینک شرائند پوری کی جائی جا تھیں ۔ کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ " وقت	مالیاتی تنجاویز علیحد و طیعد و مربحبر کرکے آیک بیشر سے لفائے تیس تدر کے ہوئے ٹینڈ ریکس بیش 2017-09-2019 وہ پہر 12 ۔ لے 12 ہیچہ موجو و رہنے کے شوا ہال ہو کی وہندگان یا ان کے آ ں سے۔ پڑے کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرمشانت و جا رہت میں شسلک ہونا اور ہو لی کے 3 اکومنٹس میں ورج تمام و گھرٹے ہوالیفائی کرنے والی ہولیوں کی مالیاتی تنجاویز سب کے ساسطے لاع جیٹھی ہو کی وہندگان کوریدی جائے گی۔ کیٹی الیس کی کی آراے 2010 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے مقا	میکنیکل اور بهرساز سے موسلے جائی مالیاتی تنجاویر النسٹ کی صور مقام کی اطلا رمقام کی اطلا پرد کیورمنٹ
ر کارد حدد کنند و قریل کے دفتر بیا آئی بہتے تک ڈال دیے جا گیں جواسی دن آ شرائز ڈٹمائند دول کی سوجودگی بیس لاط کنند و ڈیل کے نام پر آرڈ را بینک شرائند پوری کی جائی جائیس ۔ کولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ " واقت کافذ رول کے شخت کوئی میں آیک یا تمام	مالیاتی تنجاویز علیحد و طیعد و مربه برکر کے آیک تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کئے ہوئے۔ اور دیسر 12 میں مدر کئی گئی ہے۔ اور کا مدر کے ہوئے اور کے ہوئے۔ اور کئی ہوئی دہندگان یا ان کے آ میں گئے۔ اور کئی ہوئی دہندگان یا ان کے آ میں کئے۔ اس کے مدر کے مساوی ڈر دہنا نہ ہوئی ہوئی ہوئی کہ درج تا مام دیکر ہوئی کے ڈاکو منٹس میں درج تا م دیکر تا ہوئی کہ الیاتی تنجاویز سب کے ساسطے لاح جنگی ہوئی دہندگان کو دیدی جائے گئے۔ اس کے ساسطے کئی ہائے گئی۔ سب کے ساسطے کئی ہوئی کہ دیکر کے دائی تنجاویز سب کے ساسطے کئی الیاس کی بالیاتی تنجاویز کئی ہے۔ سب کے ساسطے کئی ہے۔ سب کے ساسطے کئی الیاس کی لیان کرنے کا حق محفود کا رکھنے ہے۔ سب کے ساسطے کئی ہے۔ سب کے ساسطے کہ کہ کئی ہے۔ سب کے ساسطے کئی ہے۔ سب کے	میکنیکل اور بهرساز سخ بهرساز سخ مولیاتی تنهاوی النیاتی تنهاوی النیکی طور پر مقام کی اطل رمتام کی اطل رمتاه و پیررمنشوریا
ر کارد حدد کنند و قریل کے دفتر بیا آئی بہتے تک ڈال دیے جا گیں جواسی دن آ شرائز ڈٹمائند دول کی سوجودگی بیس لاط کنند و ڈیل کے نام پر آرڈ را بینک شرائند پوری کی جائی جائیس ۔ کولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ " واقت کافذ رول کے شخت کوئی میں آیک یا تمام	مالیاتی حجاوی طبیعد وطبیعد و مربیم کرکے آیک بیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کھی ہوئے ہیں۔ مدر کے ہوئے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-20-10 دو پہر 12 میں اس کے آ اس کے جو سے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-20-20 دو پہر 12 میں گئے۔ میں سے سے سے موجود رہنے کے شوا ہاں ہوئی دہشتہ گان کے آ ار سے میں شسکک ہو تا اور ہوئی سے ڈاکو منٹس میں دورج آنام و میگر آ کوالیفائی کرنے والی ہوئیوں کی مالیاتی تجاوی سب سے سما سے کھی الیاح بیٹی ہوئی دہندگان کو دیدی جائے گئی۔ میسٹر وکرنے کا حق محفوظ کار کھتی ہے۔ مسٹر وکرنے کا حق محفوظ کار کھتی ہے۔	میکنیکل اور بهرسا ژسط بهرسا ژسط الیاتی تنجاوی افغیکی طور پر مقام کی اطفا د کیورمنش رومنطوریام د مهاری
ر کارد حدد کنند و قبل کے دفتر ایا آئی اللہ کی خوات وال اللہ کا اللہ ک	مالیاتی حجاوی طبیعد وطبیعد و مربیم کرکے آیک بیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کئی ہے۔ تدر کے جوئے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-20-10 دو پہر 12 میں اس کے آ 12 بیجے موجو و رہنے کے شوا ہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آ بن کے ساتھ درج شدہ رآم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرخمانے وہ اور سے سے سات وہ اور بولی کے ڈاکو منٹس میں درج آمام دیکر رہنا ہے وہ اور بولی کے ڈاکو منٹس میں درج آمام دیکر رہنا ہے وہ اور بولی کے ہائی آئی حجاوی کی مالیاتی تجاوی سب کے سامنے میں اور جہ تمام دیکر رہنا ہے گئی۔ ار میں جندگان کو دیدی جائے گئی۔ مستر دکر نے کا حق محفو خار کھتی ہے۔ مستر دکر نے کا حق محفو خار کھتی ہے۔ ادیب سائٹ کا حق محفو خار کھتی ہے۔ ادیب سائٹ کا سائٹ بیس کے www.spprasino	میکنیکل اور این ان کا لاگا پیرسا ڈسے موسے جائی البیاتی خیاوی البیاتی خیاوی البیاتی طور پر مقام کی اطلا در کیورمشف رزمنظوریام رزمنظوریام البی تعاری البی تعاری البی تعاری
ر کارد حدد کنند و قبل کے دفتر ایا آئی اللہ کی خوات وال اللہ کا اللہ ک	مالیاتی تنجاویز ملیحد و طیعد و مربه برکر کے آیک بیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کئے ہوئے۔ اور دیم کے بوت کے برائے کے برائے کہ کہ اس کے آگر مشاف کی ارمضان کے والے مسئل بوت کا روح ان والے کے آگر مشاف کی درج تمام و محکم رقم کے بوت کی کرنے والی ہوئی کی الیاتی تنجاوی کی سائٹ تنجاوی کرنے والے بوت کے سائٹ کی بوت کے برائے گئی ۔ کرنے مالے کی ۔ کرنے کا کو بیدی جائے گئی ۔ کرنے کا میں محمولا کر کھنے کہ بوت کے کہ اس کی برائے کی ۔ کرنے کا میں محلولا کرکھنے کے برائے کی ۔ کرنے کا میں محمولا کر کھنے کہ بوت کے کہ بات کی بات کے کہ بات کہ بات کے کہ بات کی کہ بات کے کہ	میمنیکل اور بهرساز سخ بهرساز سخ الیاتی تنجاوی الث کی صور مقام کی اطلا مقام کی اطلا رومنظوریام رومنظوریام باری باری به باری باری ماری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری باری
ر کارد حدد کتند و قریل کو دختر ایا آنی ایک کرد خود کا آنی او این بیا آخران و دن این جواسی و دن این خود کی شدن این خود کی شدن این کا می کرد دو در این کسید کرد کرد این کسید کرد کرد این کسید کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کر	مالیاتی تنها و بر ملیند و ملیده مربه برکر کے آیک بیسر بے لفائے میں مدر کے ہوئے ہیں۔ در کے ہوئے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-20-90 وہ پہر 12 میں ہے۔ 12 بیج موجو ور بیٹر کے شواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آ در سے میں مسلک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکومنٹس میں ورج تمام و گھر اور سے میں اس کے اور میں کے داکومنٹس میں ورج تمام و گھر اور بولی کی مالیاتی تنها و بحر میں اس کے سامنے گرفتا ہیں ورج تمام و گھر اور بولی کی مالیاتی تنها و بر سے کے سامنے گرفتا ہیں ورج تمام و گھر اور بولی کی الیاتی تنها و بر سے کے سامنے گھر اور کے کا میں کو دیدی جائے گی۔ میٹر وکر نے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ میٹر وکر نے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ ماری سامند کا دو مل سے درج بیں اور بولی و ہندگان کو ایک کھونے کا درج بیں اور بولی و ہندگان کو ایک کھونے کھر کو کر ان ہوں گے۔ میٹر اور بولی کے فارم میٹر ورج بیں اور بولی و ہندگان کو ایک کھونے کھر کو کر کے دوروں سے ۔ میٹونے کو کر نے ہوں ہے۔	میمنیکل اور بهرساز سے بهرساز سے الیاتی خیاوی الف می طور مقام کی اطوا مقام کی اطوا رومنطوریا رومنطوریا باری الماری باریمنام شراتا بهرمنام شراتا
ر کارد حدد کتند و قریل کو دختر ایا آنی ایک کرد خدد کند و این جواسی و این ایک کار خدد کار گرای و این ایک کار خدد کار کرد کرد بینک ایک کار کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کرد کر	مالیاتی تنجاویز ملیحد و طیعد و مربه برکر کے آیک بیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کئے ہوئے۔ اور دیم کے بوت کے برائے کے برائے کہ کہ اس کے آگر مشاف کی ارمضان کے والے مسئل بوت کا روح ان والے کے آگر مشاف کی درج تمام و محکم رقم کے بوت کی کرنے والی ہوئی کی الیاتی تنجاوی کی سائٹ تنجاوی کرنے والے بوت کے سائٹ کی بوت کے برائے گئی ۔ کرنے مالے کی ۔ کرنے کا کو بیدی جائے گئی ۔ کرنے کا میں محمولا کر کھنے کہ بوت کے کہ اس کی برائے کی ۔ کرنے کا میں محلولا کرکھنے کے برائے کی ۔ کرنے کا میں محمولا کر کھنے کہ بوت کے کہ بات کی بات کے کہ بات کہ بات کے کہ بات کی کہ بات کے کہ	میمنیکل اور بهرساز سے بهرساز سے الیاتی تنجاوی الف کی صور رمتنام کی اطلا رمتنام کی اطلا رفت بهاری رفت بهاری المنام شراتا به رمتنام شراتا
ر کارد حدو کتنده و یل کونتر ایا آنی ایک کونتر ایا آنی این جواسی و ان این جواسی و ان این جواسی و ان این جواسی و ان این خواسی و ان این خواسی و ان این خواسی و ان این خواسی کی جواسی کی جواسی کی جائی گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گی	مالیاتی تنجاویز علیحد و ملیحد و مر بهر کرکے آیک تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کے ہوئے کیے۔ تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کھی ہوئے ہوئے۔ 12 دو پھر 12 میں سے 102-20-20 وو پھر 12 میں سے 12 ہے جو موجود رہنے کے شوا ہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کے آ موس کے موساوی ڈرمشانت و جا کہ اور میں کے آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر اور میں کے آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ہوئے و گھر کے موسلا میں ایس کی سامنے کی ہے۔ مسئر دکر نے کا حق محفود فار محتق ہے ہے۔ میں ورج تیس اور ہوئی و ہندگان کو آگا کہ ان میں ورج تیس اور ہوئی و ہندگان کو آگا کی گھر کو گھ	مینیکل اور اس ای او در این او در کالور کالو در کالو در کالو در کالو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در منظور یا میلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو ک
ر کارد حدد کتند و قریل کے دفتر ایا آنی ایک کی دفتر ایا آنی دون ایک کی دفتر ایا آنی دون ایک کار خواتی ایک کی دون ایک کی دون ایک کار خواتی کی ایک با آنی می کار خواتی کی دون سائت کی دون سا	مالیاتی تنها و بر ملیند و ملیده مربه برکر کے آیک بیسر بے لفائے میں مدر کے ہوئے ہیں۔ در کے ہوئے شینڈ ریکس میں 2017-20-90 وہ پہر 12 میں ہے۔ 12 بیج موجو ور بیٹر کے شواہاں بولی وہندگان یا ان کے آ در سے میں مسلک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکومنٹس میں ورج تمام و گھر اور سے میں اس کے اور میں کے داکومنٹس میں ورج تمام و گھر اور بولی کی مالیاتی تنها و بحر میں اس کے سامنے گرفتا ہیں ورج تمام و گھر اور بولی کی مالیاتی تنها و بر سے کے سامنے گرفتا ہیں ورج تمام و گھر اور بولی کی الیاتی تنها و بر سے کے سامنے گھر اور کے کا میں کو دیدی جائے گی۔ میٹر وکر نے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ میٹر وکر نے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ ماری سامند کا دو مل سے درج بیں اور بولی و ہندگان کو ایک کھونے کا درج بیں اور بولی و ہندگان کو ایک کھونے کھر کو کر ان ہوں گے۔ میٹر اور بولی کے فارم میٹر ورج بیں اور بولی و ہندگان کو ایک کھونے کھر کو کر کے دوروں سے ۔ میٹونے کو کر نے ہوں ہے۔	مینیکل اور اس ای او در این او در کالور کالو در کالو در کالو در کالو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در منظور یا میلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو ک
ر کارد حدو کتنده و یل کونتر ایا آنی ایک کونتر ایا آنی این جواسی و ان این جواسی و ان این جواسی و ان این جواسی و ان این خواسی و ان این خواسی و ان این خواسی و ان این خواسی کی جواسی کی جواسی کی جائی گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گیا گی	مالیاتی تنجاویز علیحد و ملیحد و مر بهر کرکے آیک تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کے ہوئے کیے۔ تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کھی ہوئے ہوئے۔ 12 دو پھر 12 میں سے 102-20-20 وو پھر 12 میں سے 12 ہے جو موجود رہنے کے شوا ہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کے آ موس کے موساوی ڈرمشانت و جا کہ اور میں کے آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر اور میں کے آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ہوئے و گھر کے موسلا میں ایس کی سامنے کی ہے۔ مسئر دکر نے کا حق محفود فار محتق ہے ہے۔ میں ورج تیس اور ہوئی و ہندگان کو آگا کہ ان میں ورج تیس اور ہوئی و ہندگان کو آگا کی گھر کو گھ	مینیکل اور اس ای او در این او در کالور کالو در کالو در کالو در کالو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در کیلو در منظور یا میلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو کیلو ک
ر کارد حدد کتند و قریل کے دفتر ایا آنی ایک کی دفتر ایا آنی دون ایک کی دفتر ایا آنی دون ایک کار خواتی ایک کی دون ایک کی دون ایک کار خواتی کی ایک با آنی می کار خواتی کی دون سائت کی دون سا	مالیاتی تنجاویز علیحد و ملیحد و مر بهر کرکے آیک تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کے ہوئے کیے۔ تیسر سے لفائے میں مدر کھی ہوئے ہوئے۔ 12 دو پھر 12 میں سے 102-20-20 وو پھر 12 میں سے 12 ہے جو موجود رہنے کے شوا ہاں ہوئی وہندگان یا ان کے آ موس کے موساوی ڈرمشانت و جا کہ اور میں کے آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر اور میں کے آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش میں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ورج تمام و گھر آگو منتش ہیں ہوئے و گھر کے موسلا میں ایس کی سامنے کی ہے۔ مسئر دکر نے کا حق محفود فار محتق ہے ہے۔ میں ورج تیس اور ہوئی و ہندگان کو آگا کہ ان میں ورج تیس اور ہوئی و ہندگان کو آگا کی گھر کو گھ	میمنیکل اور بهرساز سے بهرساز سے مالیاتی تنجاویر الٹ کی سور مقام کی اطلا رمتام کی اطلا رئیس ہماری المرتام شرائ بهرستھے پروز بہرستھے پروز بہرستھے پروز

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

SNAP TAKEN FROM SPPRA WEB SITE f in & Login info@pprasindh.gov.pk Users Online: 0 | Total Visits: 1,448 SINDH PUBLIC # HOME I SPPRA M PUBLIC PROCUREMENT ® SEND QUERY MEWS. # SPP ACT 2009 **PROCUREMENT** REGULATORY AUTHORITY GOVERNMENT OF SINDH SPP RULES ■ NOTIFICATIONS & POLICY LETTERS Upcoming Events SPPRA Notification 2017-2018, Pursuance of power u/s 27 PPRA ACT 2009 Search Tenders List Tender Notice BER Date BER's Corrigendum Corrigendums Corrigendum Corrige 3 Date Department A V Date A V No. A T City A T larkana Records per page 50 ▼ Columns ▼ CSV Export Excel Export Filter 2147483647 34261 LARKANA Board of 2017-08-25 2017-09- 25-08-00:00:00 21 2017 Intermediate & 23:59:59 Secondary Education

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND / OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S#	BIDDING FIRM	
1	M/s Sindh Furniture Mart Larkana	
2	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.	

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Attendance Sheet of Bidders who were present on the Tender Opening Day of Technical Bids (Dated 21st Sept-2017)

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

LIST SHOWING THE NAMES & DEPARTMENT OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBERS MEETING WHO ATTENDED THE MEETING FOR OPENING TENDER

(TECHNICAL PROPOSAL) OF FURNITURE FIXTURE FOR THE YEAR 2017-18 HELD IN

THE COMMITTEE ROOM, BISE LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AT 12:30 P.M.

S. NO	Name	Designation & Department	Contact No.	Signature
1.	Mr. Ahmed Khan Chhutto Convener Secretary, BISE Larkana			M
2.	Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Member Professor Govt. Degree College Naudero		-333)545996	A de la constantina della cons
3.	Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Member Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana		0333)54596	(Sama)
4.	Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Member Audit Officer, BISE, Larkana		4	SV ST
5.	Mr. Mazhar Ali Channa Member / Secretary S.P.O BISE, Larkana			Sell .

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

Category	DESCR	PTION					Remarks
	Bidding Firm will be disqualified in case of failure to provide Mandatory Requirement as bellow.						
1	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	ified
	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		Qualified/ Disqualified
1	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		fied/ [
	5	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		6	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		Qualif
	Firm sh	ould must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring	g Agency will	verify th	e factors as stated herein above)		
	Financi	al Position:					
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO	
2	1	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.				Qualified/ Disqualified	
	2	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years					
		provided all documents but the figures are rust get YES in all two financial requirements		with eac	n other YES will not be entertained. He	nce the	
	Compa	ny profile, comprising of following details:-	111				
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO	0 10 17
3	1	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					Qualified/
	2 Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years			Disqualifie			
	Firm should must get YES in all two requirements to qualify						
4.	Past ex	experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected or poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.			Qualified/		

Evaluation Results of
Technical Proposals is prepared
From the Profiles submitted
By the Bidders.

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

1. M/s Sindh Furniture Mart Larkana

C #	Description		Documents attached	
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	_
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		eq
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***	¥
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Yes	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ā
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years	Yes		nal
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***	Ø
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***	

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

M. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

2. M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.

S. #.	# Description		ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	No.	ba
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	1	: <u>Ĕ</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	2021	No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ā
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years	Yes	***	na
9.				a
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes		

Qualified

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr/Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s Sindh Furniture Mart Larkana	Qualified
2	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.	Qualified

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the **Financial Proposals** of qualified Bidders from Sr. No. 01 to 02.

Machar Ali Chamia, Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

FURNITURE ARTICLES

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

1. Name of Procuring Agency

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

2. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

3. Tender Description/Name of work/item:

FURNITURE ARTICLES

4. Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

5. Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

ii. Roznama Jurat

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

6. Total Bid documents sold

02

7. Total Bids Received

02

8. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

9. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 02

10. Bid(s) Not participated

11. Bid Opening Date

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017

and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

12. Bid Evaluation Report

Each Tender's Report attached from next page.

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer

Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Govt. Deglee College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Ahmed Khan Chbutto Secretary

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah

Audit Officer

Member

Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROPOSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF FURNITURE ARTICLES **FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018**

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

Item Name	M/s Sindh Furniture	M/s Scientific Zone	Winner
Steel Almirah 4'x'6 with four shelves	16900 each	34800 each	M/s Sindh Furniture
Computer Table 2'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size	12650 each	7900 each	M/s Scientific Zone
Computer Chair (Seat back cushion and Hydraulic base)	14910 each	9200 each	M/s Scientific Zone
Revolving Chair (Shesham Wood)	9950 each	9500 each	M/s Scientific Zone
Office Chairs (21"x18"x19" Shesham wood)	2290 each	3800 each	M/s Sindh Furniture
Printer Table 2.6'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size	7550 each	7000 each	M/s Scientific Zone
Executive Chair (Shesham Wood)	18890 each	12000 each	M/s Scientific Zone
Office Table 5'X3' with side rack (frame Shesham wood)	28200 each	31990 each	M/s Sindh Furniture
	Steel Almirah 4'x'6 with four shelves Computer Table 2'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size Computer Chair (Seat back cushion and Hydraulic base) Revolving Chair (Shesham Wood) Office Chairs (21"x18"x19" Shesham wood) Printer Table 2.6'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size Executive Chair (Shesham Wood) Office Table	Steel Almirah 4'x'6 with four shelves Computer Table 2'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size Computer Chair (Seat back cushion and Hydraulic base) Revolving Chair (Shesham Wood) Office Chairs (21"x18"x19" Shesham wood) Printer Table 2.6'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size Executive Chair (Shesham Wood) Office Table 28200 each	Steel Almirah 4'x'6 with four shelves16900 each34800 eachComputer Table 2'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size12650 each7900 eachComputer Chair (Seat back cushion and Hydraulic base)14910 each9200 eachRevolving Chair (Shesham Wood)9950 each9500 eachOffice Chairs (21"x18"x19" Shesham wood)2290 each3800 eachPrinter Table 2.6'x4' frame Shesham wood and top lamination standard size7550 each7000 eachExecutive Chair (Shesham Wood)18890 each12000 eachOffice Table28200 each31990 each

Therefore in view of the above financial evaluation result the category wise bid winners may be issued supply order subject to

intimated the same to the SPPRA in accordance with the rules.

Mazbar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR FURNITURE ARTICLES

S. NO.	Bidding Firm Name	Item serial number for which the bidder submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical
1.	M/s Sindh Furniture Mart Larkana	1,5 & 8
2.	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi	2,3,4,6 & 7

Maxbar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer

Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutton

Secretary Convenor

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana



Bid Evaluation Report

Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

For purchase of

Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.

Technical Proposals opened on 21st September, 2017 at 12.30 pm in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana in presence of Procurement Committee Members and Representatives of Bidding Firm.

Page 1

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	A	4
3	Advertisements	В	5 to 8
4	List of Bidders who purchased	С	9
5	Attendance Sheets	D	10
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	11
7	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	12 to 20
8	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	21

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

The BISE Larkana procures Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc. for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- In all 05 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 03 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals, whereas 02 bidders not participated on 21st September, 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached herewith at ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- 5) Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure –H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/- 195 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013)

Tender No.	Tender No. Description
1.	EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7.	Generator 200 / 210 k.v

 Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017

3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.

4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.

Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.

The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

 This notice can be traced out at our website <u>www.biselrk.edu.pk</u> as well as PPRA website <u>www.spprasindh.org.pk</u>.

 The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.

9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

AHMED KHAN CHHUTTO

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

- The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96. Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).
- 2. Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals I contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description		
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING MATERIAL		
2 GENERAL STATIONERY			
3	SPORTS MATERIAL		
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC		
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE		
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES		
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV		

Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
the shape of Bank Draft I Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.

3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.

 Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.

Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.

 The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

 This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.

The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.

9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بورد آف انٹرمیڈیٹ اینڈ سینڈری ایجویش لاڑ کا نہ سندھ

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

"ڻينڌرنوڻس"

(2017 SRPRA(1) 2017 (ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے رول نمبر 26اور (2) 46 کے قت اشینڈ رؤ بذکھے۔ وستاویزات پرورٹ کامول اسپائیز کے لیے (خواہشندانفرادی/ سنز بکٹرزا سپائز جواکلم لیکس میل فیکس اور سندھ ع نیو بورق سے تدکورہ کا موں اور سلائی کے لیے رجمہ ایوں سے سر بمبر نینڈ رمطاوب ہیں۔

ٹینڈ رنمبرتضر پیجات	ٹینڈ رتمبر
امتحانی اسٹیشنری پر نتنگ میٹریل	(1)
جزلاسيشرى	(2)
اسپورش میشریل	(3)
كمپيوثر بار دور اسيزي ايكيو پهنٽ وغيره	(4)
سافٹ ویئرکی بہتری	(5)
فرنيجيرآ رتيكلز	(6)
200/210 K.V.	(7)

(2) آگو اور و محرشرا مَلا کی مکس تفصیل نینذروستاویزات میں درج بالا پروکیورمند وفتر زیروسخطی سے نینذر قیر=/10,00 (ناچیل والیس) بھی بینگل ویک فرراند/ ہے آرفر ویک جالان کی اوا کی پر2017-09-21

(3) سينيكل ايد فالتيسل يرويول الحده البحده البحدة مربمير الك تيسرك الفاف مين وال كر زير وتعلى ك وفتر BISE لا وُكان شن موجود نيند ريكس شن 2017-09-21 دو پير 12:00 بيج تك وال وي يسيكنكل برو پوازار اى روز دو پير 12:30 بيج بداريا اسك نما تعدول جو خواجش مند جول كرما من ميسا كد كميني سرح كمين شر ب

(4) فنائسلى يرويو الزلادي بديسكورين كوندريث كا% 3 فيصدكا بي آهرة رابيك درافث بنام زيرو تخطى اورويكر ميسي ہوئے فار مرابع بر جویز دستاویزات میں ویے ہوئے بال مجرے ہوئے کے ساتھ نسکے ہو۔ (5) فائسل پر دیج والم مسلم کی کوالیفا کا بٹر زسب کے سامنے جس تاریخ کو کھولے جا کیں کے بڈرز کو وقت ، تاریخ

عَلَيْ مَنْ اللَّهِ عَلَيْهِ مِنْ اللَّهِ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَى اللَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَلَّا عَلَّهُ عَلَّا عَلَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَلَّهُ عَ

(2013 SPPRA(6) كى تحت پروكيورمنت كمينى كى يا تام پيشكشوں كوتساميرا

(7) آل نوش كو ماري ديب سائله SPRA او www.biseirk, edu.pk وي www.spprasiudh.org,p ريكما عاسكا

(8) ويكرشرائلا اورضوابط بد قارم مي درج بي اور بدرند برنيندرك برسلى يربدرز بيع كرات وقت وستناكر

(9) بدائے ویکر تفصیلات کے لیئے مظہر علی چنہ SPO رابط کریں کنتیک نبر 1074-47590 ور

0308-3470299 INF-KRY:3721/17

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

	И
	بوردْ آ ف انٹرمیڈ بنایٹڈسکینڈری ایجوکیشن لا ژکانہ سندھ
D 22-08-2	NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/195 DATE
	ثبينة رنونس
المقلم وساد	ر يكس اورسنده و يويد بوراش روسرة افراد العيميدارون اسارز يورع ويل كامور اسا أيزك
3,3,00	راب 2010 (ترميم شده 2013) كرول غبر 26 اور 46 (2) كرة ساكل النج ثو انو
	معيارى بذتك د اكومنك يسريمبرنيند رمطلوب بين-
نيذربير	انینڈ رقبراتسریحات
1	امتحانی استیشری/ برطنگ میشریل
2	جز ل البيشرى
3	استدوش يمتريل
4	كميدور بارد دية امشينرى اكويمسف وغيره
5	سالت ويترك (ولينت
6	(نجر آریکز
7	200/210Kv/k/X
15/2/21/2	من کے لیے اسموکی تمام تفصیلات اور دیگر شرا مکا نینڈ رؤا کوسٹس میں ورج ہیں، جو کہ دستھا کنندہ
پہرساڑھ ویے جائیں لیاتی تنجاویز اڈٹ کی صور	ندر کے ہوئے ٹینڈ ریکس میں 2017-09-20 دو پہر 12 ہے تئک ڈال ویے ہا تھی جواسی دن ۔ 12 ہیچے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی وہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندوں کی موجودگی مثر رہے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ دقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرمٹائٹ دستھا کنندہ ڈیل کے نام پرآ رڈ را ہینکہ سے میں خسکاے ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج کمام و تکرشرا تقام ہوری کی جاتی جائی ہیں۔ والیفائی کرنے والی اولیوں کی مالیاتی تھاویز سب کے ساستے تھولی جائیس کی جس کی تاریخ * وقت
	ع پیشکی بولی د بندگان کود پدی جائے گی۔
	ينى الى بى بى آرا _2010 (ترميم شده 2013) كے متعلقہ رول كے تحت كوئى بھى ايك يا تم
رومتقلور بامس	بتر دکر نے کا حق محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔
	ویب سائٹ www.biselrk.edu.pk اور کی لیآر اے کی ویب سائ
	www.spprasin_رئے میں جاتی ہیں۔
	ا و نسوار الديولي ك فارم مي ورج إلى اور يولى و بندگان كواچى بوليال بن كرانے سے قبل شيندر
	فظر کنا ہوں کے۔
7.90	مع رہ ہوں ہے۔ - کے لیے برائے میر پانی جناب مظیر طلی چند ایس ایس بی اوے نمبر 74-4759010
-34702	0308 پردابط قائم کریں۔ ویشخط
	عريتري
	IF-KRY 3721/17

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

SNAP TAKEN FROM SPPRA WEB SITE f in & Login info@pprasindh.gov.pk Users Online 0 | Total Visits: 1,448 SINDH PUBLIC # PUBLIC PROCUREMENT ₫ SPPRA M NEWS & SEND QUERY **★ SPP ACT 2009 PROCUREMENT** REGULATORY AUTHORITY GOVERNMENT OF SINDH # SPP RULES ■ NOTIFICATIONS & POLICY LETTERS Upcoming Events SPPRA Notification 2017-2018, Pursuance of power uts 27 PPRA ACT 2009 Search Tenders List Advertisement Closing Upload Notice BER Date BERs Corrigendum Corrigendum Corrigendum Corrige SPPRA ID Serial 1 Date 🗚 🔻 🛓 2 Date 4 ▼ 2 ± 3 Date . Department & V Date & V Date & Y Date & Y & No. A T City A T larkana Records per page 50 ▼ ◆ Columns ▼ L CSV Export L Excel Export Select Export 2147483647 34261 LARKANA Board of 2017-08-25 2017-09- 25-08-Intermediate & 00:00:00 21 2017 23:59:59 Secondary Education

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND / OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S#	BIDDING FIRM
1	M/s Mass International Hyderabad
2	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur
3	M/s Base Comp IT Solution Hyderabad
4	M/s Pros Link Karachi
5	M/s International Business Sukkur

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Attendance Sheet of Bidders who were present on the Tender Opening Day of Technical Bids (Dated 3rd Jan-2017)

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

STATEMENT SHOWING THE BIDS PURCHASED & SUBMITTED BY VARIOUS
BIDDERS REGARDING PROCUREMENT OF COMPUTER HARDWARE!
MACHINERY EQUIPMENT'S ETC BEFORE PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE IN
THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY BISE, LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AND
OPENED (TECHNICAL PROPOSAL) AT 12:30 P.M

SR. NO.	Name of bidder	Participated or not participated	Signature of company's proprietor or authorized person
1.	M/s Mass International Hyderabad	0333-2704501	No.
2.	M/s Tijarti Press Sukkur	Not Post is pate	\$
3.	M/s Base Comp IT Solutions Hyderabad	Jana Phoned	Think
4.	M/s Pros Link Karachi	Oaiser huser - 03046525190	AFF
5.	M/s International Business Sukkur	Pay post - for	shapet of.
-			

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

Category.	DESCR	RIPTION					Remarks	
	Biddin	g Firm will be disqualified in ca	se of failur	e to pro	vide Mandatory Requireme	nt as		
	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/ NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/ NO.	ified	
1	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		Disqual	
	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	1	Qualified/ Disqualified	
	5	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		6	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		Qua	
	above)	ould must get 5 YES to qualify (Th	e procuring	Agency	will verify the factors as stated	herein		
	Financi	al Position:						
	SR. REQUIREMENT No.					YES/ NO		
2	1	Total of Annual Turnover for las (2.00M in each year. Firm shou SALES SUMMARIES from July 2 other document will be conside should not attach, Sales Tax Ac un-relevant period. Because no	ld provide N 013 to June ered at place knowledger	Monthly S 2016. She of the r ments, Ch	Sales Tax RETURNs along with nowing stated turnover. No any required documents, bidder nallans, Returns/ summaries of		Qualified/ Disqualified	
	2	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.						
	If Firm provided all documents but the figures are not matching with each other YES will not be entertained. Hence the Firm must get YES in all two financial requirements to qualify.							
	Compa	any profile, comprising of follow	ving detail	s:-				
2	SR. No.					YES/ NO	Qualified	
3	1	Details of Company/Firm Pr	ofile.				Disqualifie	
	2	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years						
	Firm sh	ould must get YES in all two requi	rements to	qualify				
4	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their material being quoted /offered against the BOQ. International Branded such as HP, Dell, Lenovo, Fujitsu, Toshiba, Acer, Panasonic, Ricoh, Mitsubishi or any other world's top ten Brands or Equivalent are eligible only. Offers will only be considered which are submitted for Latest and new models of the stated brands. Old, Obsolete, Refurbished and un-genuine models will be rejected.						Qualified Disqualifie	
5.	Past ex	perience if any with BISE, Larkana: al was rejected due to poor quality	Those bide	ders who			Qualified Disqualifie	

Bidders will be qualified who will stand as QUALIFIED in all five (5) Categories. Bidder will be disqualified if it is found DISQUALIFIED in any single Category.

Evaluation Results of
Technical Proposals is prepared
From the Profiles submitted
By the Bidders

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

M/s Mass International Hyderabad 1.

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	344	72
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		iffe
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	(***)	No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	***	0
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	***	
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2016. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes	***	
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		_
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***	fied
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes	***	Qualified
10.	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their material being quoted / offered against the BOQ. International Branded such as HP, Dell, Lenovo, Fujitsu, Toshiba, Acer, Panasonic, Ricoh, Mitsubishi or any other world's top ten Brands or Equivalent are eligible only. Offers will only be considered which are submitted for Latest and new models of the stated brands. Old, Obsolete, Refurbished and un-genuine models will be rejected.	Yes	***	
11.			No	

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Shand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

2. M/s MPT Multi Trading Pvt. (Ltd.) Hyderabad

e 4	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	****	Ď
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		The state of the s
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	****	ĕ
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes	****	
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes		Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	****	On
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	242	No	

Qualified

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Secrecy Officer/ Coordinator To The Chairman Member

3. M/s Fine Paper Mart Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status	
S. H.	Description	Yes	No		
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes			
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	****	D	
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	****	fle	
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	***	No	Qualified	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ō	
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes			
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 06 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of unrelevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes		Qualified	
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes	****	On	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	****		
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes			
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to spoor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	****		

Qualified

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

MA Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Secrecy Officer/ Coordinator To The Chairman Member

4. M/s Pros Link Karachi

е и	Paral dia	Docum	ents attached	Status
S. #.	Description	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		be
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		Ĕ
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ð
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2016. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		Þ
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		ij.
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		Qualified
10.	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their material being quoted /offered against the BOQ. International Branded such as HP, Dell, Lenovo, Fujitsu, Toshiba, Acer, Panasonic, Ricoh, Mitsubishi or any other world's top ten Brands or Equivalent are eligible only. Offers will only be considered which are submitted for Latest and new models of the stated brands. Old, Obsolete, Refurbished and un-genuine models will be rejected.	Yes	200	ā
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	() ww	

Qualified

Maznar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

5. M/s International Business Sukkur

S. #.	Description	Docum	ents attached	Status
005210-50	(Control of the print) and the print of the	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		pa
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		, <u>i</u>
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ā
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
Firm s	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as stat	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 7.5 Million (2.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2013 to June 2016. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		p
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		Ę.
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		Qualified
10.	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their material being quoted /offered against the BOQ. International Branded such as HP, Dell, Lenovo, Fujitsu, Toshiba, Acer, Panasonic, Ricoh, Mitsubishi or any other world's top ten Brands or Equivalent are eligible only. Offers will only be considered which are submitted for Latest and new models of the stated brands. Old, Obsolete, Refurbished and un-genuine models will be rejected.	Yes		Ğ
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	36 NO NO	

QUALIFIED

Maxhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s Mass International Hyderabad	Qualified
2	M/s Base Comp IT Solution Hyderabad	Qualified
3	M/s Pros Link Karachi	Qualified
4	M/s International Business Sukkur	Qualified
5	M/s Tijarati Press Sukkur	Not Participated

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the **Financial Proposals** of qualified Bidders from Sr. No. 01 to 03 & Sr. No. 4 to 5 are Disqualified.

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

1. Name of Procuring Agency

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

2. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

Tender Description/Name of work/item:

COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT

4. Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

5. Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

ii. Roznama Jurat

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

6. Total Bid documents sold

05

7. Total Bids Received

04

8. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

9. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 04

10. Bid(s) Not participated

11. Bid Opening Date

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017 and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

Each Tender's Report attached from next page.

12. Bid Evaluation Report

Makhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer

Member / Secretary

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah

Audit Officer

Member

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Govt. Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary

Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROPOSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC. FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

		HEITH WHISE EVALO				
S.#	Item Name	M/s Mass International	M/s Base Comp	M/s Pros Link	M/s International Business	Winner
1.	Rack Mount Server 2U 8SFF Drive Bay 2 x Intel® Xeon® Processor E5-2660 v4 (35M Cache, 3.20 GHz, 14 Cores) 128GB PC4-2400T-R Registered Memory Kit 4 x 512GB SSD Hot Plug Hard Drive RAID Controller with 1GB Cache 1 Gbps Network Daughter Card DVD+/-RW, SATA, Internal Ready Rails™ Sliding Rails with Cable Management Arm Dual, Hot-plug, Redundant Power Supply (1+1) Keyboard and Optical Mouse, USB, Black, English	N/Q	1,586,975 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp
2.	42U Racks having two PDU each of 8 Ports	N/Q	61,133 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp
3.	Router having capability to handle LAN/WAN	N/Q	123,500 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp
4.	Layer 3 10/1000/1000 24 port Managed Switch	N/Q	67,925 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp
5.	48 port Patch Panel	N/Q	35,352 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp
6.	Dell SonicWALL or equivalent Firewall	N/Q	248,235 each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp
7.	10 KVA UPS + 96 Dry Batteries in Bank for Backup up to 1 Hour	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	Not Quoted
8.	Storage (SAN) Storage SCv2020 array or Equivalent 2U, 12 x 256 TB 2.5" SSD + 12 x 512 GB 2.5" 10K RPM HDDs Expands up to 168 HDDs 1GB iSCSI, 10GB iSCSI, 12GB SAS or 16GB FC 8GB cache per controller 4 Core processors (Intel), Dynamic Capacity Virtual Ports, Dynamic Controllers, Enterprise Manager To be integrated in 42U Rack, connected to Server	N/Q	2,840,500 Each	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Base Comp

S.#	Item Name	M/s Mass International	M/s Base Comp IT	M/s Pros Link	M/s International Business	Winner
9.	HP Laser Jet 2035 Printer	N/Q	N/Q	41600 each	48,900 Each	M/s Pros Link
10.	UPS for Computer (30 min backup)	N/Q	N/Q	28000 each	43,625 Each	M/s Pros Link
11.	Power Cables (10 Meters)	780 each	N/Q	4000 each	N/Q	M/s Mass International
12.	Toner for Laser Jet Printer 2035 (Original) Best Quality	10500 each	N/Q	9500 each	7,200 Each	M/s International Business
13.	Toner for HP Laser Jet: Pro 402DN	12500 each	N/Q	6800 each	7,900 Each	M/s Pros Link
14.	HP Laser Printer 9050dn	N/Q	N/Q	482000 each	N/Q	M/s Pros Link
15.	RJ-45 Connector	1700 per packet	N/Q	N/Q	N/Q	M/s Mass International
16.	Toner SP-8200dn Original	N/Q	N/Q	10900 each	11,500 each	M/s Pros Link
17.	Toner SP-8100dn Original	N/Q	N/Q	9774 each	10,500 each	M/s Pros Link
18.	Toner SP-8300dn Original	N/Q	N/Q	10900 each	11,500 each	M/s Pros Link
19.	Laser Printer 8300dn Rico	N/Q	N/Q	482000 each	495,000 each	M/s Pros Link
20.	Toner Laser Printer Sindh A-611dn	N/Q	N/Q	15840 each	N/Q	M/s Pros Link
21.	Toner Laser Printer N-712	N/Q	N/Q	23958 each	N/Q	M/s Pros Link
22.	HP Toner Laser Jet Printer 400dn	12600 each	N/Q	6400 each	9,500 each	M/s Pros Link
23.	USB Cable Large	400 each	N/Q	5600 each	N/Q	M/s Mass International
24.	Portable Hard Drive 1-TB	14500 each	N/Q	12800 each	N/Q	M/s Pros Link
25.	Wireless Keyboard	2900 each	N/Q	3840 each	N/Q	M/s Mass International
26.	Wireless Mouse	1200 each	N/Q	3840 each	N/Q	M/s Mass International
27.	Keyboard	950 each	N/Q	1600 each	N/Q	M/s Mass International
28	Mouse	590 each	N/Q	1600 each	N/Q	M/s Mass International

Therefore in wew of the above financial evaluation result the category wise bid winners may be issued supply order subject to intimated the same to

the SPPRA in accordance with the rules.

Store Rurchase Officer

Member / Secretary

Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT

S. NO.	Bidding Firm Name	Item serial number for which the bidder submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical
1.	M/s Mass International Hyderabad	11,15,23,25,26,27 & 28
2.	M/s Base Comp IT Solution Hyderabad	1 to 6 & 8
3.	M/s Pros Link Karachi	9,10,13,14,15 to 22 & 24
4.	M/s International Business Sukkur	12

Marhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.



Bid Evaluation Report Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

Software Development

Technical proposal opened on 21-09-2017 at 12:30 pm in the office of the committee room BISE larkana in presence of procurement Committee Member and Representatives of bidding

firm

1 | Pag

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3 to 4
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	А	5
3	Advertisements	В	6 to 9
4	List of Bidders who purchased	C	10
5	Attendance Sheets	D	11-12
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	13
	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	14 – 31
7	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	32-33
8	Financial Proposal, Comparative Statement & Recommendations for Lowest Evaluated Bidders for Awarding Contract.		

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

INTRODUCTION

The BISE Larkana procures Examination Stationery for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- In all 14 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 02 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals on 21st September 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached here as ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- 5) Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure -H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

NO BISE/STORE/LRK/- 195 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013)

Tender No.	Tender No. Description
1.	EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7.	Generator 200 / 210 k.v

2. Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017

The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.

4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.

 Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.

 The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

7. This notice can be traced out at our website www.biselrk.edu.pk as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.

8. The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.

9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

AHMED KHAN CHHUTTO

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

- 1 The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96, Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).
- 2. Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals I contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING MATERIAL
2	GENERAL STATIONERY
3	SPORTS MATERIAL
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC.
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
 can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
 the shape of Bank Draft 1 Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.
- Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order I
 Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the
 bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- 7. This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.sp-prasindh.org.pk.
- 8. The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بورژ آف انٹرمیڈیٹ اینڈ سینڈری ایجو کیشن لاڑ کا نہ سندھ

"شىنى نەشى"

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

ترمیم شدہ 2013) کے رول نمبر 12اور (2) 46کے تحت اسٹینڈ رڈ بڈگگ ایٹر کے لیے (خواہشندانفرادی) سنٹر یکٹرزا سپلائر جواکم لیکس ہیل تیکس اور سندھ سپلائی کے لیئے رجنڈ ڈ ہول سے سربمبر ٹینڈ رمطلوب بیں۔	دستاه بيزاسته يرورت كاسول اسيانا
نمیند رنمبرتصر یحات	ثبينة رنببر
امتخانی اسٹیشنری پر نشنگ میشریل	(1)
جزلاسيشرى	(2)
اسپورش میشریل	(3)
كمپيوٹر بارڈ ور امسيزي الكيو پہنٹ وغيره	(4)
سافٹ ویئز کی بہتری	(5)
فرنيچرآ رهيكلز	. (6)
200/210 K.V/2.72	(7)

(2) آسمتر اور و تیرشرادکا کی تعمل تفصیل نیندروستاویزات میں درج بالا پروکیورست دفتر زیرو تعملی سے نیندر =/1000 (نا قابل والهي) بشكل مِنك ذراف / يها آرذر مِنك طالان كي ادا تيكي پر2017-09-21

تک حاصل کر تھے ہیں (3) ٹیکٹیکل اینڈ فناشنیسل پرویوژل البحد ہ البعد ہ سربمہر ایک تیسرے لفانے میں ڈال کر زیرو تخطی کے دفتر IBISE و کاند میں موجود نینڈ ریٹس میں 2017-09-21 دو پیر 12:00 بجے تک ڈال دیں میلینکل پروپوژاز ای روز دو پیر 12:30 بچے بڈ زیا کے نمائندول جو خواہش مند ہوں کے سامنے ہیںا کہ کمیٹی کے آئین میں ہے

(4) فٹانسیل پرو پوژلز لازی پذشیکوریٹی کونڈریٹ کا% 3 فیصد کا ہے آفوڈ راجنگ ڈرافٹ منام زیر و تخطی اور دیگر چھیے جونے فارمولیٹیز جو پذرستاویزات میں دیے ہوئے ہیں تھرے ہوئے کے ساتھ نسلنگ ہو۔ (5) فٹانسیل پروپوژلز کیکٹیے کئی کوالیفا کڈ پڈ زسب کے سامنے جس تاریخ کو کھولے جائیں کے بڈرز کو وقت ، تاریخ اور

عَلَيْهِ عَلَى مَادى عِلْمَ عَلَى:

جدات ما دون باست المعالم المراسم 2013 (ترميم 2013) كي تحت بروكيور منت كميثى كى يا تمام بيشكشوں كو تسليم ام

(7) آل والى كو مارى ديب سائد SPRA با www.biseirk, edu.pk ويد سا www.spprasiudh.org.pl

(8) دیکرشرانط ادر ضوالط بد قارم می درج میں اور بدر در برخیدر کے برسفی پربدرزجع کراتے وقت وستخط کر

(9) برائے ویکر تنصیلات کے لیے مظہر علی چند SPO رابط کریں کنتیک نبر 1074-47590 و

0308-3470299

INF-KRY:3721/17

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

	وروآ ف انفرميذ بن اليند سيندري ايجويش لا ژكانه سندره	r.
NO.BISE	DATE לינד , גלק	D 22-08-201
رابط الميز کے الارابط	يكس اور سنده ريو نيو يور ذيب ريستر قر افراد كراتسيكيدارون/ سيلا سرّز هـ درج ذيل كا سول	7.L ET S
2 12 16-10	المراك 2010 (ريم شدو 2013) كرول برر 26 اور 46(2) كافت	المالح المالح
	معیاری بد تا کا داکوشش برسر بمبرشیند رمطلوب بین .	ملت کی شاور
ا برخا	المناثر رنبراتسر يحات	نينذرنمبر
-5 11	امتحانی اشیشنری/ پریشک میشریل	1
7 11	بزل الميشري	2
درة	ا سيورشيم يريل	3
90	كيدونر بارة ويتزامشينري اكو يكنت وغيره	4
- III	سالت ويتركي ولينت	5
-£ 011	(غيرة رفيلا	6
501	200/210Kv&%	7
01 00000	ن کے لیے آسمزی تمام تعصیاات اور دیگر شرا تط نینڈ رڈ اکوشنس میں درج میں،	. T S.
HI -		کھولے جائیں
ا مرية رول بيك	کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی زرصانت و مشخط کنندو ذیل کے: 	مالیانی تعجاویز. س
	= میں نسکک ہو ناور ہو کی سے 13 کوئٹس میں ورج تمام و مگر شرائط پوری کی جاتی	
ل ق ارج وقت	الیفائی کرنے والی اولیوں کی مالیاتی تنجاویز سب سےسا منے بھولی جانعیں گی جسا میں	
11	ع پیشکی یو لی و ہندگان کو ویدی جائے گی۔	
وني سي ايك يا تمام	نی ایس نی نی آرا بے2010 (ترسم شدہ2013) کے متعلقہ رول سے تخت	ايرو بيورمنث مي
	ر وکرنے کا حق محفو نار کھتی ہے۔	
ے کی ویب ساعث	عب سائد كا Jilwww.biselrk.edu.pk بالك لي آرا-	
	www.spprasirپروتیسی جاستی ہیں۔	
المسينة رقارم	وضوابط یولی کے فارم میں ورج ہیں اور یولی دہندگان کواپٹی پولیاں جمع کرا۔	وتكرفنام شرائط
	نلاكر نا ہوں ہے	کے ہرسنچے پروستی
ا 974-4759ادر	ك لي برائ مرباني جناب مظرطى چندايس ايس بي اوے مبر010	مزيد تنسيانا ت
	0308 پردابطہ قائم کریں۔	3-347029
وشخط		
بريترى	F	
INF-KRY 3	721/17	

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

SNAP TAKEN FROM SPPRA WEB SITE f in & Login info@pprasindh gov.pk Users Online: 0 | Total Visits: 1,448 SINDH PUBLIC # HOME ₫ SPPRA # PUBLIC PROCUREMENT T SEND QUERY **MEWS** ₱ SPP ACT 2009 **PROCUREMENT** REGULATORY AUTHORITY GOVERNMENT OF SINDH # SPP RULES **■** NOTIFICATIONS & POLICY LETTERS Upcoming Events SPPRA Notification 2017-2018, Pursuance of power u/s 27 PPRA ACT 2009 Search Tenders List Tender Advertisement Closing Upload Notice BER Date BERs Corrigendum Corr SPPRAID Serial Department & V Date & V lariana 2147483647 34261 LARKANA Board of 2017-08-25 2017-09- 25-08-Intermediate & 00:00:00 21 2017 23.59.59 Secondary Education

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND /OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S#	BIDDING FIRM	
1	M/s Shirazi Trading Co. (Pvt.) Ltd. Karachi	
2	M/s Base Comp IT Solution Hyderabad	
3	M/s Logical Technologist Hyderabad	

Attendance Sheet of Bidders who were present on the Tender Opening Day of Technical Bids (Dated 21st September, 2017)

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

STATEMENT SHOWING THE BIDS PURCHASED & SUBMITTED BY VARIOUS BIDDERS REGARDING PROCUREMENT OF DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE BEFORE PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE IN THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY BISE, LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AND OPENED (TECHNICAL PROPOSAL) AT 12:30 P.M

SR. NO.	Name of bidder	Participated or not participated	Signature of company's proprietor or authorized person
1.	M/s Sheerazi Trading Co. (Pvt.) Ltd.	Not Postcipos	
2.	M/s Base Comp IT Solutions Hyderabad	Jawas Almed 0333 2614537	and
3.	MIS logical Technolic Hyd:		2

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

Category	DESCRIPT	ION					Remarks
	Bidding Firm will be disqualified in case of failure to provide Mandatory Requirement as bellow.						
	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/ NO.	p
	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		qualifie
1	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Qualified/ Disqualified
	5	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		6	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		ualifie
	Firm shou	ld must get 5 YES to qualify (The pro	ocuring Agence	will verify	the factors as stated herein above)	//	a
	Financial F	Position:					
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/ NO	
2	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 6.00 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents				Qualified/ Disqualified		
	2	The firm should provide Annual In	come Tax Ret	urns for last	five years.		lifie
		ovided all documents but the figures nust get YES in all two requirements		hing with ea	ch other YES will not be entertaine	YES/ NO in each S from Insidered Itements, Ite	Qual
	Company	profile, comprising of following deta	ails:-				
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				1000	lified
	1	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					dna
3	2	Bidder should provide membershi (P@SHA)/ Pakistan Engineering Co		with Pakist	an Software Houses Association		Qualified/ Disqualified
	3	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Ord the works completed in last 3 yea		lature along	g with completion Certificates for		
	Firm shou	ld must get YES in all three to qualif	У				Ø
4	Bidders sh the application application framewor	nould provide Detailed Specification ation should run in browser. It shoun with future compliant. Language L k 4.0 or above, Database Used shou / Supplied in Public Sector / Govern	s of their Softv Id not be the o Jsed in Softwa Id be SQL 2012	lesktop app re must be 2 or above a	lication but should be latest web ba aspx, Java Script, J Query Dot Net and Oracle. The application should r	ised	Qualified/ Disqualifie
5.		rience if any with BISE, Larkana: Tho ue to poor quality will not be consid				rial was	Qualified/ Disqualifie

Evaluation Results of
Technical Proposals is prepared
From the Profiles submitted
By the Bidders.

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

1. M/s Shirazi Trading Co. (Pvt.) Ltd. Karachi

S. #.	Description	Documents attached	Status
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	NOT PARTIC	IPATED
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify	the factors as stated herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 6.00 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents		
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	ED	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	AT	
10.	Bidder should provide membership/registration with Pakistan Software Houses Association (P@SHA)/ Pakistan Engineering Council (P.E.C).	LICIP,	
11.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	AR	
12.	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their Software. Technology used in Software must be latest and the application should run in browser. It should not be the desktop application be should be latest web based application with future compliant. Language Used in Software must be aspx, Java Script, J Query Dot Net framework 4.0 or above, Database Used should be SQL 2012 or above and Oracle. The application should must be deployed / Supplied in Public Sector / Government to minimum three Organizations.	Z	
13.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to paor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.		

NOT PARTICIPATED.

Machar Ali Chaeva Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chend Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

2. M/s Base Camp IT Solution Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status
	Sec. 450.5 (Mg.) (1 Mg.) (1 Mg.) (1 Mg.)	Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		Qualified
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
irm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 6.00 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes		
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Bidder should provide membership/registration with Pakistan Software Houses Association (P@SHA)/ Pakistan Engineering Council (P.E.C).		No	Qualified
11.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		Qua
12.	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their Software. Technology used in Software must be latest and the application should run in browser. It should not be the desktop application but should be latest web based application with future compliant. Language Used in Software must be aspx, Java Script, J Query Dot Net framework 4.0 or above, Database Used should be SQL 2012 or above and Oracle. The application should must be deployed / Supplied in Public Sector / Government to minimum three Organizations.	Yes		
13.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.		No	

Qualified

Mazria Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

2. M/s Logical Technologist Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status
		Yes	No	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		b
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		Qualified
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes		
irm	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)	
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 6.00 Million (2.00M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2014 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents	Yes	(***)	Qualified
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years.	Yes		
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		
10.	Bidder should provide membership/registration with Pakistan Software Houses Association (P@SHA)/ Pakistan Engineering Council (P.E.C).	Yes		
11.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes		
12.	Bidders should provide Detailed Specifications of their Software. Technology used in Software must be latest and the application should run in browser. It should not be the desktop application but should be latest web based application with future compliant. Language Used in Software must be aspx, Java Script, J Query Dot Net framework 4.0 or above, Database Used should be SQL 2012 or above and Oracle. The application should must be deployed / Supplied in Public Sector / Government to minimum three Organizations.	Yes	***	
13.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor apality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	: HEE)	No	

Qualified

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram-Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer

Member

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s Base Camp IT Solution Hyderabad.	Qualified
2	M/s Logical Technologist Hyderabad	Qualified
3	M/s Shirazi Trading Co. (Pvt.) Ltd. Karachi	Not participated

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the Financial Proposals of qualified Bidder Sr. No. 01 to 02 & Sr. 3 is disqualified.

Machar Ali Channa. Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Bashir Ahmed Mugheri

Professor, Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Šyed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

13. Name of Procuring Agency

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

14. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

15. Tender Description/Name of work/item:

SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT

16. Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

17. Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

ii. Roznama Jurat

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

(Urdu) dated 26-08-2017

18. Total Bid documents sold

19. Total Bids Received

02

20. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

21. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 02

22. Bid(s) Not participated

23. Bid Opening Date

03

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017 and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

Each Tender's Report attached from next

page.

24. Bid Evaluation Report

lazhar Ali Channa

Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Govt. Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana

Member

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer

Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto

Secretary Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROP OSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

S.#	Item Name	M/s Base Camp IT Solution Hyderabad.	M/s Logical Technologist Hyderabad	Winner
1.	Development of Software	6,897,000	7,161,187	
2.	VMWare 6.5 EXI Original License	747,250 Each	878,050	M/s Base Camp IT Solution
3.	Windows Server 2016 Standard Edition with 25 CAL License	236,985 Each	450,985	Hyderabad.
4.	SQL 2016 Standard Edition License	N/Q	N/Q	
5.	Centrally managed Network Antimalware and Antivirus Protection Software	109,129 Each	206,500	M/s Base Camp IT Solution Hyderabad.

Machar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary/Convenor

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT

S. NO.	Bidding Firm Name	Item serial number for which the bidde submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical	
1.	M/s Base Camp IT Solution Hyderabad	1, 2, 3 & 5	

Mazhar Ali Channa Stora Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Almed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.



Bid Evaluation Report

Of

Technical Proposal

Tender Reference NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 Dated: 22-08-2017

For purchase of

GENERATOR 200/210 K.V

Technical Proposals opened on 21ST SEPTEMBER, 2017 at 12.00 pm in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana in presence of Procurement Committee Members and Representatives of Bidding Firm.

MA June

Regard Shifting

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education Larkana.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

S#	Description	Annexure	Page #
1	Introduction	-	3
2	Notifications of Procurement Committee	A	4
3	Advertisements	В	5 to 8
4	List of Bidders who purchased	С	9
5	Attendance Sheets	D	10
6	Evaluation Criteria of Technical Proposals	Е	11
7	Bid Evaluation Results of Individual Bidders	F	12 to 17
8	Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee	G	18

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA

INTRODUCTION

The BISE Larkana procures General Stationary for conducting of Annual Examinations. However in compliance of SPPRA Rule No.7 the procurement committee was notified under the approval of Competent Authority vide Notification NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-193 Dated: 16/08/2017 comprising of 5 officers under convener-ship of Secretary BISE Larkana to exercise its authority as envisaged in the SPP Rule No.8 (Copy of Notification is attached as ANNEXURE-A)

The Procurement Committee published NIT and prepared Bid Documents. Bids were invited through advertisement in daily newspapers from eligible bidders under SPPRA Rule 46/II single stage-two envelope procedure. The Tender was published in widely circulated Nationwide leading daily newspapers through Director Advertisement Sindh Information & Archive Department Government of Sindh vide reference No. INF-KRY-No.3721/17, details of newspapers is given as under:

1.	The Daily Mail Sukkur	(English)	dated 26-08-2017
2.	Roznama Jurat	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017
3.	Roznama Nidae Karachi	(Urdu)	dated 26-08-2017

- Tender was also published on SPPRA website under Sr. No.34261 uploaded on 25-08-2017, and the website of BISE Larkana. Copies attached here with as ANNEX-B
- 1) In all 12 Nos. of bids were purchased/Downloaded from Websites by the interested parties/suppliers. Theirs names are mentioned at ANNEX-C.
- 2) 03 Bidders participated in tendering process and submitted their (Technical) proposals on 21st September, 2017 at 12:30 PM, in the office of the Secretary, BISE Larkana whereas 07 bidders not participated. The Technical proposals were opened in the presence of Procurement Committee and the representatives of bidding firms. The attendance sheet of the contractors attached as ANNEX-D.
- 3) The evaluation has been done on the basis of bid evaluation criteria which was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), and the SPPRA Rules Guidelines Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document and is also attached herewith at ANNEX-E.
- 4) Bid Evaluation Results of Technical Proposals of Bidders (Individually) ANNEX-F
- Summary of Evaluation Results & Recommendations of Procurement Committee ANNEX-G
- Financial bid evaluation report / comparative statement and recommendation for contract award at annexure –H

NOTIFICATION REGARDING FORMATION OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/- /95 DATED 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

1. The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals / contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works / supplies in single stage – two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender No. Description
1.	EXAMINATION STATIONARY/ PRINTING MATERIAL
2.	GENERAL STATIONERY
3.	SPORTS MATERIAL
4.	Computer Hardware/ Machinery Equipment etc.
5.	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6.	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7.	Generator 200 / 210 k.v

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement, which can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,000/- (Non-refundable) as tender fee in the shape of Bank Draft / Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M in presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the committee constituted for the purpose.
- 4. Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order / Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- This notice can be traced out at our website <u>www.biselrk.edu.pk</u> as well as PPRA website <u>www.spprasindh.org.pk</u>.
- The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ali Chan a SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

Copy f.w.cs.to:-

- The Director Information (Advertisement) Govt. of Sindh, Block No.95-96, Sindh Secretariat Karachi, with a request that this tender notice may please be got published in three leading Newspapers on usual payment (Ten copies enclosed).
- 2. Web Administrator, BISE Larkana.

SECRETARY

"The Daily Mail Sukkur" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA SINDH NO.BISE/STORE/LRK-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

TENDER NOTICE

The sealed Tender are invited on standard bidding document form the interested individuals I contractors / suppliers registered with Income Tax, Sales Tax and Sindh Revenue Board for the following works I supplies in single stage — two envelope procedure as per Rule No. 26 and 46(2) of SPPRA 2010 Amended 2013).

Tender No.	Tender Description
1	EXAMINATION STATIONERY / PRINTING MATERIAL
2	GENERAL STATIONERY
3	SPORTS MATERIAL
4	COMPUTER HARDWARE/ MACHINERY EQUIPMENT ETC.
5	DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE
6	FURNITURE ARTICLES
7	GENERATOR 200/210KV

- Full detail of items and other conditions set forth in tender documents for above procurement which
 can be had from the office of undersigned by depositing Rs.1,0001 (Non-refundable) as tender fee in
 the shape of Bank Draft 1 Pay Order of Bank Challan upto 21-09-2017.
- 3. The technical & financial proposal should be sealed separately and placed in 3rd envelope which should be dropped in tender box kept in the office of undersigned, BISE Larkana upto 12:00 Noon of 21-09-2017, where technical proposals will be opened on same date at 12:30 P.M fl presence of bidders or their authorized representatives who wish to be present as well as the Committee Constituted for the purpose.
- Financial proposals must contain bid security @ 3% of the quoted rates in the shape of Pay Order /
 Bank Draft in favour of undersigned and fulfillment of other prescribed formalities mentioned in the
 bid document.
- Financial proposals of the technically qualified bids shall be publicly opened for which date, time & venue shall be communicated to the bidders in advance.
- The Procurement Committee reserves the right to a accept/reject any or all offers subject to relevant rule of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2013).
- This notice can be traced out at our website WwW.biselrk.edu as well as PPRA website www.spprasindh.org.pk.
- The Other terms and conditions are mentioned in the Bid form and, therefore, the bidder will have to sign each and every page of tender form while submitting his bids.
- 9. For further details please contact Mr. Mazhar Ah Channa SPO, Contact No.074-4759010 & 0308-3470299.

SECRETARY

بوردُ آف انٹرمیڈیٹ اینڈ کینڈری ایجوکیش لاڑ کانہ سند جھ

NO.BISE/STORE/LKR/-195

(2017 SRPRA(1) 2017 و 2017 میم شده 2013) کے رول فمبر 26اور (2) 46 کے تحت اشینڈ رؤیڈ تک۔ وستاویزات پر درج کاموں اسپلا ٹیز کے لیے (خواہشٹیندانفراوی اسٹر بکشرز اسپلائز جواکلم کیکس بیل ٹیکس اور سندھ

ٹینڈ رنبرتقر یجات	ثنينڈ رنمبر
امتخانی اسٹیشنری پر نثنگ میٹریل	(1)
جزلاسيشزى	(2)
اسپورش مینزیل	(3)
کمپیوٹر ہارڈ ور امسیزی ایکیو پہنٹ وغیرہ	(4)
سافت و بیزکی بهتری	(5)
فرنيجيرآ رفيكلز	(6)
200/210 K.V.	(7)

(2) آتھو اور و تیرشرائط کی تعمل تفصیل نینڈروستاویزات میں درج بالا پروکیورست دفتر زیرو تخطی سے نینڈر قیس=/1000 (نا تابل والیس) بھیل میک ڈرانٹ/ ہے آرڈر مینک جالان کی ادائیگی پر2017-09-22

سی حاصل کرسکتے ہیں کا کانٹیکل اینڈ فناشنیسل پروپوژل البحدہ البعدہ سربمبر ایک تیسرے نفافے میں ڈال کر زیر پیخطی کے دفتر BISE لاٹکانٹ میں موجود نینڈ ریکس میں 2017-99-21 دو پہر 12:00 ہجے تک ڈال دیں ڈیکنیکل پروپوژلز ای روز دو پہر 12:30 ہے بڈ زیاا کے نمائندول جوخوابش مند ہوں سے سامنے ہیسا کہ کمیٹی سے ترتمین میں ہے۔ ای روز دو پہر 12:30 ہے بڈ زیاا کے نمائندول جوخوابش مند ہوں سے سامنے ہیسا کہ کمیٹی سے تربی

) فٹانسیل پروپوژلز لازی پڈسیکوریٹ کوئڈ ریٹ کا% 3 فیصد کا ہے آجرڈ راہینک ڈرافٹ بنام زیرو تخطی اور دیگر چھے نے قارمولینٹیز جو پڈرمتناویزات بیس دیتے ہوئے ہیں بھرے ہوئے کے ساتھ نسلک ہو۔) فٹانسیل پروپوژلز کیکٹیسکلی کوالیفا کڈ بڈ زسب کے سامنے جس تاریخ کوکھولے جائیں گے بڈرز کووقت ، تاریخ او

با من المام المام 20110 (ترميم 2013) ك قت يرد كورمند كيفي كي يا تمام بيشكشون

SPRA JIWWW.biseirk, edu. pk ر کما جا کا پرwww.spprasiudh.org,p

(8) دیکر شرائط اور شوابط بد قارم ش ورج میں اور بدر ند برخندر کے برسف پر بدر دجے کراتے وقت و سخنا کا

(9) يرائ ويكر تنصيلات ك لية مظير على چد SPOرابط كري كنتيك نبر 1074-47590 و

0308-3470299

INF-KRY:3721/17

"Roznama Nidae Karachi" Newspaper Dated 26-08-2017

#	-
	D 22-08-2017
تىنىڭەرتوكس	
لیس اور سنده دیو نیو بور ذیس رجشر و افراد افرای کی بدارون/ سال کرز ہے درج دیل کا موں/ سیال تیز سے 📕 دابط	ا - أكم ليكس اليادة
آرا _2010 (ترسم شدو 2013) كردل نبر 26 اور 46 (2) كافت سنكل آئج نوانو	
معه از کی مذھے ا اکو تنٹس سرسیمیر شنٹے رمطلوب تاریب	الميس كي بنيادير
المنت رفسراته بحات	انتذربير
امتحانی اسیشنری/ پرطنگ بیمریل	1
بعز ل استيشري	2
اسيد في عربي	3
كميدونر بارد ويتزامشينري اكويكنت وغيرو	4
ساك و يبرّ كي دُولينت	5
فرنجرة ريكل المنافقة	6
200/210KVA:3	7
من کے لیے آسموری تمام تعمیدات اور دیگر شرا تلائیند رؤاکو عنس شی ورج بین، جوکد دعظما کننده	
	3670151, SI
کے ساتھ دورج شدہ رقم کے 3 ایسد کے مساوی ڈرمشان و حقط کنندو ڈیل کے نام پر آ رڈر کر بینک ت میں مسلک ہونا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشنس میں ورج شام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جانی چاہیں ۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ "وقت رع جیٹھی یو لی و بندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔	دو پیرسا ڈسطے کھولے جائیں 4 مالیاتی تنجاویز ڈرانسٹ کی صور 5 تنجیکی طور پرکو اورمقام کی اطلا
22 بیجے موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں اس کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں کے میں گئے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 ایسد کے مساوی ڈرخان و حقط کنندو ڈیل کے نام پر آرڈ را بینک سے ساتھ درج شدی ہوا اور بولی کے ڈاکوشنٹ میں درج تا مام دیگر شرائط ہوری کی جاتی جائے تیں ۔ دالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت مع جینگی یو لی د بندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ ع جینگی یو لی د بندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ ع جینگی ایس کی لی آراے 2010 (ترسم شدہ 2013) کے متعاقد رول کے تحت کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام	دو پہرسا ڈسھے کھولے جا کیں 4 مالیا تی تھاویز ڈرافٹ کی صور 5 تحقیکی طور پرکو اور متام کی اطلا
21 بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ ٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں اسے کے موجود کی میں کے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رآم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخیانت و حقط کنندو ذیل کے تام پرآ رڈرل بینک سے میں خسکا ہودی کے داکو منٹس میں ورج انام و مگر شرا تعلیم دی کی جاتی جاتی ہے گئیں۔ دالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تھاوی سب کے سامنے کھولی جاتیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں جاتے گئی بولی و جندگان کودیدی جائے گی۔ علیم جندگی بولی د جندگان کودیدی جائے گی۔ علیم ایک بی لیآ راے 2010 (ترمیم شدو 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام میں درکرنے کا می خوندار کھتی ہے۔	و پہرسا ڈسے کو لیجا کیں 4 مالیاتی تھاویز ڈرافٹ کی صور 5 تحقیکی طور پرکو اور مقام کی اطلا 6 پروکیورمشٹ کی تر فرومشلوریامس
21 بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں اس کے سے موجود کی میں گئے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 ایسد کے مساوی ڈرخنانت و حقط کنندو ذیل کے تام پرآ رڈرل بینک سے میں شکل جو تاہ ہو گار کر بینک سے میں شکل جو تاہ ہوگار کر اگر اکو منشل میں ورج النام و گھر شرا اللہ بوری کی جاتی جا تیں ہیں ۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تعیاو ہے سب کے سامنے کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں جائے گی۔ ع جینٹی بولی دہندگان کو بدی جائے گی۔ علی ایس کی ٹی آر اے 2010 (از میم شدو 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت کوئی بھی آیک یا تھام مز وکرنے کافن مخلوظ ارکھتی ہے۔	دو پهرسا زسط کو له باکيل هجاويز دانش کی سور په کا در افتد کی کلور په کو اور متام کی اطلاء که و که در مشت که و رمشت کو در مشت کو در مشتود پیامست کا در مشتود کا در
12. بج موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں اس کے ۔ مرائز ڈٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں گے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 ایسد کے مساوی ڈرخنانت و حقط کنندو ڈیل کے تام پرآرڈرل بینک سے میں شکل ہوتا ہوار پولی کے ڈاکوشنٹ میں ورج اتمام دیگر شرائط پوری کی جاتی چائینں ۔ دالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تعیاوی سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں جائے گی۔ ع جینٹی بولی دہندگان کو بیدی جائے گی۔ عثی ایس پی نی آراے 2010 (ٹرسم شدو 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحت کوئی بھی آیک یا تمام کے درکرنے کافن محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ اور سائٹ کا موجود کی موجود رکھتی ہے۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویب سائٹ ہیں۔	دو پهرسا زسط کو ساز سط کو سال تا کا دالیاتی تتجاویز درانشدگی صور پرکو اور متام کی اطلاء کا درانشدگی و رمشت کی درانشدگی و رمشت کی درانشدگی و رمشت کی درانشدگی و درانشدگی و درانشدگی و درانش بیماری درا
21 بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈٹمائندوں کی موجود کی میں اس کے سے ساتھ ورج موجود کی میں گے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخیانت و حقط کنندو ذیل کے تام پرآرڈرل بینک سے میں شکل ہودی کی جاتی جا تھیں ۔ مالیفائی کرنے والی ہولی کی الیاتی تھاوی سب کے سامنے کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت التی الیفائی کرنے والی ہولی کی جاتی ہے۔ مالیفائی کرنے والی ہولی کی بالیاتی تھاوی سب کے سامنے کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں گئی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں گئی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں بھی ایک ہوئی ہولی تاریخ اور کی بھی ایک یا تنام میں دریخ کو تو تعلق کے متعلق رول کے تو ت کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام میں دریخ کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام اور پیلی آر اے کی ویب سائٹ ویب سائٹ کی میں سائٹ کی میں سائٹ کی دیب سائٹ کی میں سائٹ کی دیب سائٹ کی دوری ہوئی دہندگان کوا پی پولیاں بھی کرانے کے قبل کھینڈ روار میل کی دوری کی دہندگان کوا پی پولیاں بھی کرائے کے قبل کھینڈ روار میل کے دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی کی دوری کی کوئی کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی کی دوری کی کی دوری کی کوئی دوری کی دوری ک	و پهرسا زسط کوسل چاکي د کالياتی تخاويز د رافشد کی صور اور مقام کی اطلا کورمنظور پام تم فرمنظور پام تم فرمنظور پام د کوش بماری و اطلاء کارتم
12. بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈٹمائندول کی موجود کی میں اس کے سے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 ایسد کے مساوی ڈرخنانت و حقط کنندو ذیل کے تام پرآرڈرل بینک سے میں شکل ہوتا ہوتا اور پولی کے 3 ایسد کے مساوی ڈرخنانت و حقط کنندو ذیل کے تام پرآرڈرل بینک سے میں شکل ہوتا کی جاتی جائیں ہے۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی بالیاتی تھا ویج سے کے سامنے کھولی جا تیم گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں جو مینگی یولی و بندگان کو ویدی جائے گی۔ میٹی ایس پی پی آراے 2010 (ٹرمیم شدو 2013) کے متعلقہ رول کے تحسیر کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام میر درکھ کے اس کا میں میں ایک باتھا میں ایک بیلیاں تو باتھ کی ویب سائٹ ویب سائٹ کا ویب سائٹ کی دوبائی کی کرائے کی کوئی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائی کی کرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائے کی گھرائی کی کرائی کرائ	و پہرسا ڈسے کو لے جا کیں 4 مالیاتی تھاہ پر 5 رافث کی صور اور مقام کی اطلا 6 کا تھنگی طور پرکو 6 کو کی ورمشٹ کی آ فرزمنظور پامس 7 لوٹس ہماری ہ اطلاء کا مراتط 8 دیگر تمام شراتط کے برسطے پردشے
21 بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈٹمائندوں کی موجود کی میں اس کے سے ساتھ ورج موجود کی میں گے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخیانت و حقط کنندو ذیل کے تام پرآرڈرل بینک سے میں شکل ہودی کی جاتی جا تھیں ۔ مالیفائی کرنے والی ہولی کی الیاتی تھاوی سب کے سامنے کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت التی الیفائی کرنے والی ہولی کی جاتی ہے۔ مالیفائی کرنے والی ہولی کی بالیاتی تھاوی سب کے سامنے کھولی جا تیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں گئی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں گئی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں بھی ایک ہوئی ہولی تاریخ اور کی بھی ایک یا تنام میں دریخ کو تو تعلق کے متعلق رول کے تو ت کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام میں دریخ کوئی بھی آیک یا تنام اور پیلی آر اے کی ویب سائٹ ویب سائٹ کی میں سائٹ کی میں سائٹ کی دیب سائٹ کی میں سائٹ کی دیب سائٹ کی دوری ہوئی دہندگان کوا پی پولیاں بھی کرانے کے قبل کھینڈ روار میل کی دوری کی دہندگان کوا پی پولیاں بھی کرائے کے قبل کھینڈ روار میل کے دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی کی دوری کی کوئی کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی دوری کی کی دوری کی کی دوری کی کوئی دوری کی دوری ک	و پہرسا ڈسے کو لے جا کیں 4 مالیاتی تھاہ پر 5 رافث کی صور اور مقام کی اطلا 6 کا تھنگی طور پرکو 6 کو کی ورمشٹ کی آ فرزمنظور پامس 7 لوٹس ہماری ہ اطلاء کا مراتط 8 دیگر تمام شراتط کے برسطے پردشے
12. بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موجود کی میں گئی ہے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخٹانت و حقدا کنندہ و ڈیل کے نام پرآ رڈرا بینک ہے۔ سے بین نسک ہونا در بولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج شام و مگر شرائط موری کی جانی جائی ہیں ۔ دالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی ہالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں ہونے گی۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی ہالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں ہونے گا۔ عرف جنگی پولی دہندگان کو بیدی جائے گی۔ حرفر نے کا حق تحفظ کو بیا ہے گا۔ حرفر نے کا حق تحفظ کو بیا ہی ہی آر اے کا ویب سائٹ جو سائٹ میں۔ ویب سائٹ کا ویس سائٹ میں۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویس سائٹ جی سائٹ جی سے سائٹ کی اور پولی و ہندگان کو اپنی پولیاں بھی کر انے کی ویب سائٹ واڈ کو کا میں میں درین جی اور پولی و ہندگان کو اپنی پولیاں بھی کر انے کے لیل شینڈ رفار م	و پهرساز سے کو لیے باکیل حوالے کی الم
12. بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موجود کی میں گئی ہے۔ کے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخٹان و حقط کنندہ و ڈیل کے نام پر آرڈ را بینک ہے۔ میں نسکت جونا وربولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں ورج انتام و بھر شرائنا ہوری کی جائی جائی ہیں ہے۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت کوئی بھی تاریخ اوقت کے اس عظمی ہورج ہوئی ہے گئی۔ علی ایس پی پی آر را ے 2010 (از میم شدہ 2013) کے متعاقد رول کے تحت کوئی بھی آئی یا تام و کر رکنے کامن مخفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ مز دکرنے کامن محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ ویب سائٹ کام ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کام ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کام ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کی ارم میں دری جی اور بولی و ہندگان کواچی پولیاں جن کر انے کے قبل ٹینڈر فارم کی دری کے برائے میریائی جناب مظہر ملی چندالیں ایس پی اوے نہر 2010 1074 1074 1074 1074 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076	و پهرساز سے کو لیے باکیل حوالے کی الم
12. بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موجود کی میں گئی ہے۔ کے ساتھ درج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخٹانت و حقدا کنندہ و ڈیل کے نام پرآ رڈرا بینک ہے۔ سے بین نسک ہونا در بولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں درج شام و مگر شرائط موری کی جانی جائی ہیں ۔ دالیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی ہالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں ہونے گی۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی ہالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت میں ہونے گا۔ عرف جنگی پولی دہندگان کو بیدی جائے گی۔ حرفر نے کا حق تحفظ کو بیا ہے گا۔ حرفر نے کا حق تحفظ کو بیا ہی ہی آر اے کا ویب سائٹ جو سائٹ میں۔ ویب سائٹ کا ویس سائٹ میں۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویس سائٹ جی سائٹ جی سے سائٹ کی اور پولی و ہندگان کو اپنی پولیاں بھی کر انے کی ویب سائٹ واڈ کو کا میں میں درین جی اور پولی و ہندگان کو اپنی پولیاں بھی کر انے کے لیل شینڈ رفار م	و پهرساز سے کو لیے باکیل حوالے کی الم
12. بع موجود رہنے کے خواہاں پولی دہندگان یا ان کے آخرائز ڈ نمائندول کی موجود کی میں گئی ہے۔ کے ساتھ ورج شدہ رقم کے 3 فیصد کے مساوی ڈرخٹان و حقط کنندہ و ڈیل کے نام پر آرڈ را بینک ہے۔ میں نسکت جونا وربولی کے ڈاکوشٹس میں ورج انتام و بھر شرائنا ہوری کی جائی جائی ہیں ہے۔ والیفائی کرنے والی بولیوں کی مالیاتی تجاویز سب کے سامنے کھولی جائیں گی جس کی تاریخ اوقت کوئی بھی تاریخ اوقت کے اس عظمی ہورج ہوئی ہے گئی۔ علی ایس پی پی آر را ے 2010 (از میم شدہ 2013) کے متعاقد رول کے تحت کوئی بھی آئی یا تام و کر رکنے کامن مخفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ مز دکرنے کامن محفوظ رکھتی ہے۔ ویب سائٹ کام ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کام ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کام ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کی ویدی جائے تھی۔ ویب سائٹ کی ارم میں دری جی اور بولی و ہندگان کواچی پولیاں جن کر انے کے قبل ٹینڈر فارم کی دری کے برائے میریائی جناب مظہر ملی چندالیں ایس پی اوے نہر 2010 1074 1074 1074 1074 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076 1076	و پهرساز سے کو لیے باکیل حوالے کی الم

The NIT was hoisted on SPPRA website vide Serial No. 34261

SNAP TAKEN FROM SPPRA WEB SITE f in & Login Users Online: 0 | Total Visits: 1,448 info@pprasindh.gov.pk SINDH PUBLIC # HOME PUBLIC PROCUREMENT T SEND QUERY I SPPRA M NEWS **■ SPP ACT 2009 PROCUREMENT** REGULATORY AUTHORITY GOVERNMENT OF SINDH # SPP RULES **1** NOTIFICATIONS A POLICY LETTERS Upcoming Events SPPRA Notification 2017-2018, Pursuance of power u/s 27 PPRA ACT 2009 Search Tenders List Notice BER Date BERs Corrigendum Corrigendums Corrigendum Corrigendum Corrige SPPRA ID Advertisement Closing 3 Date Department A Y City A T larkana Records per page 50 2147483647 34261 LARKANA Board of 2017-08-25 2017-09- 25-08-00:00:00 21 2017 Intermediate & 23:59:59 Secondary Education

LIST OF BIDING FIRMS WHO PURCHASED TENDERS AND / OR DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE

S #	BIDDING FIRM	
1	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad.	
2	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.	
3	M/s Trade Link Karachi	

Attendance Sheet of Bidders who were present on the Tender Opening Day of Technical Bids (Dated 21st Sept-2017)

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

LIST SHOWING THE NAMES & DEPARTMENT OF PROCUREMENT COMMITTEE

MEMBERS MEETING WHO ATTENDED THE MEETING FOR OPENING TENDER

(TECHNICAL PROPOSAL) OF GENERATOR 200/210 K.V FOR THE YEAR 2017-18 HELD

IN THE COMMITTEE ROOM, BISE LARKANA ON 21-09-2017 AT 12:30 P.M.

S. NO	Name	Designation & Department	Contact No.	Signature
1.	Mr. Ahmed Khan Chhutto Convener Secretary, BISE Larkana	F		A
2.	Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Member Professor Govt. Degree College Naudero		- 333754544	fund
3.	Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Member Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana		+3337545444 ⁰	Rim?
4.	Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Member Audit Officer, BISE, Larkana			610
5.	Mr. Mazhar Ali Channa Member / Secretary S.P.O BISE, Larkana			Mr

Bid Evaluation Criteria of "Technical Proposals"

The evaluation criteria was prepared in the light of SPPRA Rules 2010 (amended in 2013), the Guidelines by SPPRA, Such evaluation criteria was mentioned in the Bid document giving instruction to the interested bidding firms to prepare their "Technical Proposals" in the light of given evaluation criteria so that the fair and transparent competition of "apple vs apple" could be ensured. Details of evaluation criteria are given below:-

Category	DESCRI	PTION					Remarks
	Bidding	Firm will be disqualified in case of failure to	provide Ma	ndatory i	Requirement as bellow.		
	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	Sr. No.	Certificate	YES/NO.	lified
1	1	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates		2	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR		Disqua
1	3	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate		4	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		Qualified/ Disqualified
	5	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR		6	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted		Quali
	Firm sh	ould must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring	g Agency wil	verify th	ne factors as stated herein above)		
	Financi	al Position:					
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO	
2	1	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.					
	2	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years					
	If Firm provided all documents but the figures are not matching with each other YES will not be entertained. Hence the Firm must get YES in all two financial requirements to qualify.					nce the	
	Company profile, comprising of following details:-						
	SR. No.	REQUIREMENT				YES/NO	Qualified/
3	1	Details of Company/Firm Profile.					Disqualifie
	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years					Disqualitie	
	Firm should must get YES in all two requirements to qualify						
4.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to poor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.			Qualified/ Disqualifie			

Evaluation Results of
Technical Proposals is prepared
From the Profiles submitted
By the Bidders.

Such profiles are available on Record for verifications of this report

M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad

S. #.	Description	Docume	Documents attached		
5. #.	Description	Yes	No		
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		_	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		eq	
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes		<u>:</u>	
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	***	No	Qualified	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes		ĕ	
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes			
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes	***	Qualified	
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years	Yes		nal	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes		Ø	
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes			
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to appor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***		

Qual fied

Mashar Ali Chama Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary/Convenor

2. M/s Scientific Zone Karachi

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status	
		Yes	No	1111	
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes	***	_	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes		e	
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***	¥≡ □	
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept		No	Qualified	
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes	***		
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes			
Firm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as sta	ted herein above)		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes		Qualified	
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years	Yes	***	nali	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***	Ø	
10.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes			
11.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to goor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes	***		

Qualified

Mazhar All Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary/Convenor

M/s Trade Link Karachi.

S. #.	Description	Documents attached		Status	
		Yes	No		
1.	Attested Copy of NTN & GST Certificates	Yes		Qualified	
2.	office Address of firm should be same as declared to FBR	Yes	***		
3.	Attested Copy of SRB Certificate	Yes	***		
4.	Attested Copy of Registration with Labor Dept	***	No		
5.	Active Tax Payer Status on FBR	Yes			
6.	Affidavit that the firm is not Blacklisted	Yes			
irm :	should must get 5 YES to qualify (The procuring Agency will verify the	factors as state	ed herein above)		
7.	Total of Annual Turnover for last three years should be at least 4.5 Million (1.5M in each year. Firm should provide Monthly Sales Tax RETURNs along with SALES SUMMARIES from July 2015 to June 2017. Showing stated turnover. No any other document will be considered at place of the required documents, bidder should not attach, Sales Tax Acknowledgements, Challans, Returns/ summaries of un-relevant period. Because no marks will be given on such junk documents.	Yes	***	fied	
8.	The firm should provide Annual Income Tax Returns for last five years	Yes	***	Qualified	
9.	Details of Company/Firm Profile.	Yes	***		
0.	Provide minimum 5 Purchase Orders of similar Nature along with completion Certificates for the works completed in last 3 years	Yes			
1.	Past experience if any with BISE, Larkana: Those bidders who did not supplied goods on-time or their material was rejected due to spoor quality will not be considered and their bids will be rejected.	Yes			

Qualified

Machar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri

Professor, Degree College Naudero

Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhûtto Secretary/Convenor

BIDDING FIRMS WHO QUALIFIED IN THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION

S#	BIDDER	STATUS
1	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad.	Qualified
2	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi. Qua	Qualified
3	M/s Trade Link Karachi	Qualified

RECOMMENDATIONS

The Procurement Committee recommends to open the Financial Proposals of qualified Bidders from Sr. No. 01 to 03.

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Mr. Bashir Abmed Mugheri Professor, Degree College Naudero Member Prof. Ram-Chard Sachdewani Professor Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary/Convendr

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH



BID EVALUATION REPORT

OF

GENERATOR 200/210 KV

OPENED ON 3RD OCTOBER, 2017 AT 12:30 P.M

BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION LARKANA, SINDH

Bid Evaluation Report

N.I.T NO.BISE/STORE/LRK/-195 DATED: 22-08-2017

1. Name of Procuring Agency

Board of Intermediate & Secondary

Education Larkana

2. Tender Reference

Tender Published under SPPRA Serial

No.34261

Tender Description/Name of work/item:

GENERATOR 200/210 KV

4. Method of Procurement

Under SPPRA Rule 46/11 (Single Stage Two

envelop Procedure)

Tender Published

i. The Daily Mail Sukkur

(English)

dated 26-08-2017

ii. Roznama Jurat

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

iii. Roznama Nidae Karachi

(Urdu)

dated 26-08-2017

6. Total Bid documents sold

03

7. Total Bids Received

03

8. Technical Bid Opening date

21-09-2017

9. No. of bid Technically qualified (if applicable): 03

10. Bid(s) Not participated

11. Bid Opening Date

Technical Bids were opened on 21-09-2017

and Financial Bids opening 03-10-2017

12. Bid Evaluation Report

Each Tender's Report attached from next page.

Store Purchase Officer

Member

Mazhar Ali Channa Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Ahmed Mugheri Govt. Degree College Naudero Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member

Ahmed Khan Chhutto

Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah

Audit Officer Member

> Secretary Convenor

RESULT OF FINANCIAL PROP OSAL OF THE BIDDERS FOR BID THE PROCUREMENT OF GENERATOR 200/210 KV

FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018

In the light of rule No.2 (e) & 46/-(J) of SPPRA 2010 (Amended 2017) the technically qualified bidders were invited to be presented themselves / nominees for opening their financial proposals to finalize the procurement in due course of time.

The category wise offered rates are as under:-

ITEM WISE EVALUATION

	TEN WISE EVALUATION				
S.#	Item Name	M/s Sak Enterprises Hyderabad.	M/s Scientific Zone Karachi.	M/s Trade Link Karachi	Winner
1.	Generator 200/210 KV Diesel/Patrol Engine Advance Technology Digital display Multiple safety measures More safe, stable and reliable power Simple operation Base tank for at least 08 hours running ATS unit with uninterrupted transfer	5,155,500	6,455,311	4,945,000	M/s Trade Link Karachi

Mazhar Ali Chama Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bachir Ahmed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer/Member

Ahmed Khan Shhutto Secretary/Convenor

COMPARATIVE STATEMENT FOR GENERATOR 200/2010 KV

S. NO.	Bidding Firm Name	Item serial number for which the bidder submitted Lowest, Competitive & Economical
1.	M/s Trade Link Karachi	01

Mazhar Ali Channa Store Purchase Officer Member / Secretary

Prof. Bashir Alimed Mugheri Degree College Naudero Member

Prof. Ram Chand Sachdewani Govt. Degree College Larkana Member Syed Ashfaque Ali Shah Audit Officer Member

> Ahmed Khan Chhutto Secretary Convenor